

# Guide to the Marilyn E. Jackler Memorial Collection of Tobacco Advertisements

NMAH.AC.1224
Vanessa Broussard Simmons and Craig Orr
2011

Archives Center, National Museum of American History P.O. Box 37012
Suite 1100, MRC 601
Washington, D.C. 20013-7012
archivescenter@si.edu
http://americanhistory.si.edu/archives

## **Table of Contents**

Collection Overview	1
Administrative Information	. 1
Arrangement	4
Biographical / Historical	2
Scope and Contents	3
Container Listing	5
Series 1: Cigarette Advertisements, 1903-2017	. 5
Series 2: Cigar Advertisements, 1901-2017	41
Series 3: Chewing Tobacco Advertisements, 1898-2010, undated	54
Series 4: Holder Advertisements, 1923-1957, undated	59
Series 5: Lighters and Accessories Advertisements, 1934-1977	60
Series 6: Matches Advertisements, 1949	61
Series 7: Pipes Advertisements, 1920-1971, undated	62
Series 8: Smokers' Drops Advertisements, 1958	64
Series 9: Toothpaste Advertisements, undated	65
Series 10: Point of Purchase Displays, undated	66
Series 11: Born Digital Content, 2010-02-2011-04-28	67
Series 12: Ephemera, 1960-2013, undated	86
Series 13: 2017 Addenda	88

#### **Collection Overview**

Repository: Archives Center, National Museum of American History

Title: Marilyn E. Jackler Memorial Collection of Tobacco Advertisements

Identifier: NMAH.AC.1224

**Date:** circa 1898-2017

undated

**Extent:** 20 Cubic feet (40 boxes, 1 map-folder)

Creator: Jackler, Robert K.

Language: English

Collection is in English. Some materials in Chinese, French, German,

Greek, Russian, Hungarian, Spanish, and Swahili.

**Summary:** The collection documents the history of tobacco advertising in America

through print advertisements (magazine and newspaper), emphasizing the deceptive advertising practices employed by the tobacco industry to lure and keep smokers. Many of the advertisements contain images of celebrities, athletes, and other notable persons who endorsed tobacco

products as well as ethinic imagery.

#### **Administrative Information**

#### **Acquisition Information**

The collection was donated by Robert K. Jackler in 2011.

#### Provenance

The collection was assembled by Dr. Robert K. Jackler and Stanford University professor, Dr. Robert N. Proctor, for an exhibit entitled "Not a Cough in a Carload: Images from the Tobacco Industry Campaign to Hide the Hazards of Smoking."

#### **Related Materials**

There are several collections relating to the advertising and marketing of tobacco in the Archives Center. The Warshaw collection's series on "Tobacco Trade" consists of nine cubic feet of business ephemera, circa 1850-1950. The N W Ayer Advertising Agency Records contain complete advertising campaigns for over 130 tobacco brands, 1899-1951, for companies such as Fatima, Murad, Pall Mall, Philip Morris, and R.J. Reynolds. The Marlboro Oral History and Documentation Collection documents the development of the Marlboro Man advertising campaign, 1940-1986. The Virgil Johnson Collection of Cigarette Packages, circa 1890-1997, contains over six thousand packages arranged into albums. The Cornelius and Horne Collection of Cigarette Packages consists of seventy three labels collected by a United States Navy captain in the Pacific theatre in 1945.

#### **Available Formats**

Over 30,000 original tobacco advertisements reside in the Archives Center. SRITA (Stanford Research into the Impact of Tobacco Advertising) maintains an annotated online digital collection of over 28,000 of these tobacco advertisements for use by scholars (tobacco.stanford.edu) and offers a traveling museum exhibit.

#### **Processing Information**

Processed by Austin Arminio (intern), Nancy Beardsley (volunteer), Rachel Dean (intern), Thomas Espe (intern), Ann Jones (volunteer), Laura McLester (volunteer); Nancy Mulry (volunteer), Erin Molly (volunteer), Evelyn Strope (intern), Ramona Williamson (volunteer); supervised by Vanessa Simmons Broussard, archivist, October, 2011 and March 2017.

#### **Preferred Citation**

Marilyn E. Jackler Memorial Collection of Tobacco Advertisements circa 1890-2013, Archives Center, National Museum of American History.

#### Restrictions

The collection is open for research.

#### Conditions Governing Use

Collection items available for reproduction, but the Archives Center makes no guarantees concerning intellectual property rights. Archives Center cost-recovery and use fees may apply when requesting reproductions.

#### Accruals

Dr. Jackler continues to donate materials to the collection.

#### Biographical / Historical

Dr. Robert K. Jackler was born on January 29, 1954 to Dr. Jacob Marlowe Jackler and Marilyn Epstein. He was raised in Waterville, Maine, and attended college and medical school in Boston, Massachusetts. He moved to California for a residency in Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery. In 1985, Dr. Jackler accepted a Neuroethology fellowship at the House Ear Clinic and joined the faculty at the University of California, San Francisco where he remained until 2003. Later that year he became the Sewall Professor and Chair of the Department at OHNS and professor in the Ddepartments of Neurosurgery and Surgery at the Stanford University School of Medicine.

Dr. Jackler's medical work exposed him to numerous patients suffering from tobacco-related health problems. In addition, his mother, Marilyn Jackler, died of cancer in 2007. That year he and his wife Laurie founded the research group SRITA (Stanford Research into the Impact of Tobacco Advertising). The purpose of SRITA was to use an interdisciplinary approach to examine the ways in which the tobacco industry targeted minority groups. SRITA also wanted to examine how the industry marketed new products. During this time Dr. Jackler and his wife also began to amass a collection of advertisements and artifacts relating to tobacco products. These effors cumulated in an exhibition of advertising imagery tracing how tobacco companies used deceptive and often patently false claims in an effort to reassure the public of the safety of their products. "Not a Cough in a Carload: Images from the Tobacco Industry Campaign to Hide the Hazards of Smoking" was dedicated to his mother, Marilyn Jackler, who started

smoking as a young woman because "it was the sophisticated thing to do" and later was unable to quit. Dr. Jackler received support from Stanford's Lane Medical Library, where the exhibit opened with an accompanying website (http://lane.stanford.edu/tobacco/index.html). Dr. Jackler has authored numerous papers, textbook chapters, editorials, and books in addition to his teaching, medical practice, and collecting.

#### Scope and Contents

The collection consists of advertisements collected by Dr. Robert Jackler for his "Not a Cough in a Carload: Images from the Tobacco Industry Campaign to Hide the Hazards of Smoking" exhibition. The heart of the collection consists of paper advertisements from national magazines and newspapers dating from 1898-2017. The bulk of these materials are for cigarettes but also include cigars and tobacco. A smaller amount of material are advertisements for holders, lighters and matches, pipes, smokers' drops, and toothpaste. Included among these materials are also some point of purchase displays and ephemera from major tobacco companies.

The material emphasizes the deceptive advertising practices intended to convince people that tobacco use was safe, and the use of doctors, dentists, athletes, opera singers, actors, and others to endorse them. Actresses and actors that appeard in some of these advertisements included Lucille Ball, Madge Bellamy, Constance Bennett, Sam Bernard, Billie Burke, Eddie Cantor, Richard Carle, Sue Carol, Madeleine Carroll, Boake Carter, Charlie Chan, Charlie Chaplin, Ina Claire, George M. Cohan, Claudette Colbert, June Collyer, Betty Compson, Gary Cooper, Clifton Crawford, Myrna J. Darby, Marlene Dietrich, Dolores Del Rio, Sally Eilers, Clifton Fadiman, Douglas Fairbanks, William Faversham, W.C. Fields, Muriel Finley, Sidney Fox, Kay Francis, Janet Gaynor, Bill Haines, Jean Harlow, Miriam Hopkins, Jack Holt, Leslie Howard, Edmund Lowe, Al Jolson, Harry Lauder, Carole Lombard, Myrna Loy, Dorothy Mackaill, Herbert Marshall, Groucho Marx, Norina Matchabella, Philip Merivale, Robert Montgomery, Catherine Moylan, Ramon Novarro, Maureen O'Sullivan, Barbara Stanwyck, Margaret Sullavan, Norma Talmadge, Lawrence Tibbett, William T. Tilden, Spencer Tracy, Helen Twelvetrees, Lenore Ulric, Lupe Velez and David Warfield. Some of the athletes that endorsed tobacco products included Ty Cobb, James J. Corbett, Johnny Farrell, Lou Gehrig, Walter Hagen, Willie Hoppe, Matt McGrath, Vincent Richards, Damon Runyon, Babe Ruth, Earl Sande, Martin Sheridan, Fred Spencer, Jr., Gaston Strobino and Ted Williams. Musicians that appeared in some of the advertisements included Frances Alda, Carl Gantvoort, George Gershwin, Dinh Gilly, Nanette Guilford, Jack Henderson, Helen Jepson, Karl Jörn, Lauritz Melchior, Dick Powell, John Philip Sousa, and Leo Slezak. Other note worthy celebrities included Robert Lee, Amelia Earhart, Georges Fontana, Rube Goldberg, Martin Johnson, Alice Roosevelt Longworth, Marjorie Moss, Robert Taylor, Rudy Vallée, Amy Vanderbilt, King Vidor, George White, Florenz Ziegfeld, and Elsie de Wolfe.

To appeal to even wider audiences, advertisements incorporated iconic images such as Mount Rushmore, the American flag, the Statue of Liberty, and Santa Claus. Other advertisements used images of happy times and personal milestones, such as weddings, graduation day, Father's Day, etc., which smokers were told were incomplete without the aid of a cigarette.

Dr. Jackler later donated additional material which includes updated advertisements on modern themes, such as the economy (advertising touting bargain prices); technological changes (hard pack, improved filter, "light" cigarettes); and include more images of minorities. The initial donation had a series of advertisements with images of African Americans, but these additional ads allow researchers access to an even larger and more diverse set of examples of how tobacco was marketed to minorities. Dr. Jackler also expanded his research into much older magazines and newspapers. The addendum features advertisements from defunct, obscure, and short lived brands, in addition to the most popular and familiar ones. This enables researchers to study such themes as why the more successful companies' advertisements succeeded. These materials were integrated with the rest of the collection.

The collection is arranged into twelve series. Series one is cigarette advertisements dating from 1903-2017 and is divided by the media where it appeared in. Series two, contains advertisements for cigars dating from 1901-2017 and is also divided by media. Series three is chewing tobacco advertisements dating from 1898-2010 and is arranged into two subseries magazines and newspapers. Series four through series nine are advertisements marketing non-tobacco products and accessories for smokers. In addition, series ten contains point of purchase displays. Series eleven is born digital content. And finally, series twelve contains other forms of advertising and ephemera created by tobacco companies to assist in the sale of their products.

#### Arrangement

The collection is arranged into twelve series.

Series 1, Cigarette Advertisements, 1903-2017, undated

Subseries 1.1, Magazine Advertisements, 1910-2017, undated

Subseries 1.2, Newspaper Advertisements, 1903-2004, undated

Series 2, Cigar Advertisements, 1901-2017, undated

Subseries 2.1, Magazine Advertisements, 1910-2017, undated

Subseries 2.2, Newspaper Advertisements, 1901-1958, undated

Series 3, Chewing Tobacco Advertisements, 1898-2010, undated

Subseries 3.1, Magazine Advertisements, 1898-2010, undated

Subseries 3.2, Newspaper Advertisements, 1907-1981, undated

Series 4, Holder Advertisements, 1923-1957, undated

Series 5, Lighters and Accessories Advertisements, 1934-1977, undated

Series 6, Matches Advertisements, 1949, undated

Series 7, Pipes Advertisements, 1920-1971, undated

Series 8, Smokers' Drops Advertisements, 1958

Series 9, Toothpaste Advertisements, 1920, undated

Series 10, Point of Purchase Displays, undated

Series 11, Born Digital Content, undated

Series 12, Ephemera, 1960-2013, undated

Series 13: 2017 Addenda

## **Container Listing**

## Series 1: Cigarette Advertisements, 1903-2017

## Subseries 1.1: Magazine Advertisements, 1910-2017, undated

Box 9, Folder 1	Adam, 1972
Box 27, Folder 1; Box 32, Folder 1	Advance, 1983 - 1983, undated
Box 27, Folder 2	Alas, undated
Box 1, Folder 2	Alaska, undated
Box 1, Folder 1; Box 40, Folder 1	Abdulla, 1920 - 1939, 1930-1940
Box 1, Folder 3	Albany, 1959
Box 27, Folder 3; Box 9, Folder 2	Alpine, 1989 - 1992, 1961-1965
Box 32, Folder 2	American Club, 1954 - 1954, undated
Box 1, Folder 4; Box 32, Folder 3	American Spirit, 2000-2012, 2003 - 2003
Box 27, Folder 3	Aria, undated
Box 32, Folder 4; Box 27, Folder 4	Arctic Lights, 1978 - 1979, 1978 - 1978
Box 32, Folder 5	Arizona, 1946 - 1949
Box 32, Folder 6; Box 40, Folder 2	Army Club, 1925, 1946 - 1946
Box 32, Folder 7	Astor, undated
Box 27, Folder 5	Ateshian, undated

Box 9, Folder 3	Bar One, 1952
Box 1, Folder 5	Barclay, 1981-1985
Box 9, Folder 3	Barclay, 1981-1985
Box 27, Folder 6	Basic, 1993 - 2001
Box 1, Folder 5	Beech Nut, 1942
Box 1, Folder 5	Belair, 1973-1990
Box 9, Folder 4	Belair, 1971-1983
Box 1, Folder 6	Benson & Hedges, 1991-1994 Warning Chief Medical Officers Specials and Kings
Box 1, Folder 7	Benson & Hedges, 1997-1999 Cigarettes as people
Box 9, Folder 5	Benson & Hedges, 1957-1996 Monuments: Mt. Rushmore and Statute of Liberty Wedding Light Ultralights
Box 9, Folder 6	Benson & Hedges, 1951-1994 Only the Bbest Will do, Pay More, You Get More, Ultra Lights, Pleasure
Box 9, Folder 7	Benson & Hedges, 1970-1989  America's favorite For people who like to smoke
Box 27, Folder 7	Benson & Hedges, sweepstakes, 1976 - 1992, undated
Box 32, Folder 8	Benson & Hedges, 1963 - 1999
Box 27, Folder 8	Black Cat, 1911 - 1911
Box 40, Folder 3; Box 27, Folder 9	Boguslavsky, 1913 - 1913
Box 27, Folder 10	Bond Street, 2004 - 2012
Box 9, Folder 8	Boston, 2006
Box 9, Folder 8	Boule d'Or, 1971

Box 9, Folder 8	Brandon, 1962
Box 32, Folder 9; Box 1, Folder 8; Box 27, Folder 11	Bright, 1983 - 1983, 1983 - 1983, 1982
Box 9, Folder 9	Briggs, 1937
Box 40, Folder 4	Buckingham, 1930 - 1939
Box 27, Folder 12	Bucks, 1990 - 1991
Box 32, Folder 10	Buffs, 1956 - 1956
Box 32, Folder 11; Box 27, Folder 13; Box 22, Folder 43	Bull Durham, 1915 - 1992, 1914-1992, undated
Box 27, Folder 14; Box 11, Folder 1	Cambridge, 2000 - 2009, 1981
Box 38, Folder 1; Box 9, Folder 10	Camel, 1910 - 1930 Single case throat irritation, More people, Agree, Fun to be Fooled, Fresh, Extra
Box 38, Folder 4-5; Box 9, Folder 11	Camel, 1933-2004
Box 38, Folder 2; Box 1, Folder 9	Camel, 1935-1968
Box 1, Folder 10	Camel, French advertisments, 1970-2006
Box 1, Folder 11	Camel, 1988-1997 Camel Joe Ultra Lights and Light Smooth Character Camel's 75th Birthday
Box 1, Folder 12-15	Camel, catalogs, 1992-1998 Camel Cash-Joe Genuine Taste
Box 1, Folder 16	Camel, 1992 and undated Spanish ads Camel shape around the world Lights
Box 10, Folder 1	Camel, 1936-1937

	For Digestions Sake
Box 10, Folder 2	Camel, 1934-1940
*	Nerves Get a Lift, Never Get on Your Nerves, Steady and Don't Get on Your Nerves
Box 10, Folder 3	Camel , 1934-1964
	Don't Get Your Wind up, Pleasure helps Disposition
Box 10, Folder 4	Camel, 1931-2001
	For Digestion's Sake, First in Service, T-Zone, More People Agree, Choice of Experience, Monuments, Camel Joe [Joe Camel]
Box 10, Folder 5	Camel , 1943-1954
	Image(s)
	More Doctors, T-Zone, More People, First Service, Experience is the Best Teacher Christmas/Santa, Father's Day
Box 10, Folder 6	Camel, 1941-1956
	First in Service
Box 10, Folder 7	Camel, 1928-1968
	Real Cigarette, More People, Mildness, Slow and Long Burning, Agree with Me, I'd Walk a Mile, 28% Less Nicotine, Extra
Box 10, Folder 8	Camel, 1997-2006
	Casino, Still Roaring, Big Fat Delicious Wides, Mighty Tasty, What You're Looking For
Box 10, Folder 9	Camel, 2000-2005
	Pleasure to Burn, Turkish Blends
Box 23, Folder 1	Camel, undated
Box 27, Folder 15	Camel, 1970 - 1979
Box 27, Folder 16	Camel, lights and filters, 1980 - 1989
Box 27, Folder 17	Camel, filters, genuine taste, lights, 1990 - 1999
Box 27, Folder 18	Camel, Mighty Tasty, Smooth Character, What You're Looking For, Wides, 1990 - 1999
Box 27, Folder 19	Camel, 1990 - 1999
Box 27, Folder 20	Camel, Number Nine, Pleasure to Burn, 2000 - 2009

Box 27, Folder 21	Camel, 2000 - 2009
Box 40, Folder 5	Caporal Doux, 1934
Box 1, Folder 17; Box 32, Folder 13; Box 38, Folder 6; Box 27, Folder 23	Capstan, 1930 - 1959, 1951-1954, undated
Box 1, Folder 17; Box 32, Folder 12	Capri, 1990 - 1999, 1994
Box 1, Folder 18	Carlton, 1976-1994
Box 11, Folder 1	Carlton, undated
Box 32, Folder 14	Carlton, 1970 - 1989
Box 27, Folder 24	Cartier, undated
Box 27, Folder 22	Camel , 2000 - 2000
Box 27, Folder 25	Carvellis Freres, undated
Box 1, Folder 19; Box 27, Folder 26	Cavalier , [1950s], undated
Box 1, Folder 19	Champagne, [1980s?]
Box 27, Folder 27	Charm, undated
Box 1, Folder 20	Chesterfield, 1929-1990
Box 36, Folder 8; Box 11, Folder 2	Chesterfield, 1950 - 1969, 1916-1965 ABC, Best for You, They Satisfy, It's Chesterfield
Box 11, Folder 3	Chesterfield, 1926-1963 They Satisfy, It's Chesterfield, Pleasure, ABC, Best for You
Box 11, Folder 5	Chesterfield, 1931-1964
Box 11, Folder 6	Chesterfield, 1937-1956

Box 23, Folder 2	Chesterfield, featuring Joe Louis
Box 27, Folder 28	Chesterfield, 1910 - 1939
Box 27, Folder 29	Chesterfield, 1940 - 2017
Box 32, Folder 15	Chesterfield, 1910 - 1939
Box 32, Folder 16	Chesterfield, 1940 - 1949
Box 32, Folder 17	Chesterfield, 1950 - 2017
Box 1, Folder 19	Churchman's Number One, 1953-1954
Box 11, Folder 7	Colony, 1966
Box 1, Folder 21	Craven "S" , undated
Box 27, Folder 30	Commander, undated
Box 36, Folder 9	Condal, undated
Box 27, Folder 31	Continent, 2010 - 2010
Box 32, Folder 18; Box 27, Folder 32	Continental, , undated, undated
Box 27, Folder 33	CoolTipt, 1940 - 1949
Box 1, Folder 21	Craven "A", undated
Box 11, Folder 8	Craven "A", 1929-1952
Box 23, Folder 3	Craven "A", 1925-1944
Box 40, Folder 6; Box 27, Folder 34	Craven "A", 1920 - 1979
Box 27, Folder 35	Dakota, 1990 - 1990
Box 27, Folder 36	Dave's, 1990 - 1999

Box 27, Folder 37; Box 32, Folder 19	Davidoff, 2000 - 2009, 1990 - 2009
Box 1, Folder 22; Box 27, Folder 38; Box 32, Folder 20	Dawn, 1975, 1970 - 1979, 1970 - 1979
Box 27, Folder 39	Debs, 1940 - 1949
Box 27, Folder 40; Box 11, Folder 7	Decade , 1970 - 1979
Box 40, Folder 7; Box 27, Folder 41; Box 32, Folder 21	De Reszke, 1910 - 1949, 1920 - 1929
Box 27, Folder 42	Deringer, 1971 - 1971, undated
Box 1, Folder 22	Domino, undated
Box 11, Folder 9	Doral, 1970-2003
Box 11, Folder 10	Doral, 1971-1972
Box 27, Folder 43	Doral, 1970 - 2009
Box 32, Folder 22	Doral, 1970 - 1979
Box 27, Folder 44	Drum, 1980 - 1989
Box 27, Folder 45	Dubliss, 2000 - 2017
Box 27, Folder 47; Box 27, Folder 46; Box 11, Folder 11	Duke, , undated, undated
Box 1, Folder 23	du Maurier , 1969-1982 and undated
Box 11, Folder 11	du Maurier, 1958-1959 and undated
Box 27, Folder 48	du Maurier, 1930 - 2009
Box 27, Folder 49;	Dunhill, 1986, 1990 - 2009, 1990 - 2009

Box 32, Folder 23; Box 1, Folder 24	
Box 27, Folder 50	Eclipse, 2000 - 2009
Box 2, Folder 1	Egyptian Dieities, 1916
Box 12, Folder 1	Egyptian Deities, 1920
Box 27, Folder 51	Egyptian Deities, 1910 - 1929
Box 32, Folder 24	Egyptian Deities, 1910 - 1919
Box 32, Folder 25	Elements, 2000 - 2009
Box 27, Folder 52	Elite, 1970 - 1979
Box 12, Folder 2	Embassy, 1943-1954
Box 12, Folder 3	Embassy, 1949 and undated Inhale to Your Heart's Content
Box 32, Folder 26	Embassy, 1950 - 1999
Box 2, Folder 2	Encore, 1952-1954
Box 27, Folder 54	Epique, 2000 - 2009
Box 27, Folder 53	Escort, 1980 - 2009
Box 27, Folder 55; Box 32, Folder 27	Esse, 2000 - 2017, undated
Box 27, Folder 56	Essence, undated
Box 27, Folder 57	Estelle, 2010 - 2017
Box 12, Folder 4	Eve, 1970-1985 Farewell to Ugly, The Lady Has Taste, There's A Little Even in Every Woman
Box 12, Folder 5	Eve, 1971-1982
Box 28, Folder 1	Eve, 1970 - 2009

Box 32, Folder 28	Eve, 1970 - 1979, undated
Box 32, Folder 29; Box 2, Folder 3	Fact, 1970 - 1979, 1977-1978
Box 2, Folder 4	Fatima, 1916-1928
Box 12, Folder 6	Fatima, 1913-1952
Box 36, Folder 10; Box 40, Folder 8; Box 28, Folder 2	Fatima, 1910 - 1919, 1910 - 1959
Box 32, Folder 30	Fatima, 1910 - 1929
Box 12, Folder 7	Fleetwood, 1942-1943 A Cleaner, Finer Smoke
Box 12, Folder 8	Fontenoy, undated
Box 12, Folder 9; Box 28, Folder 3	Four Square, 1930 - 1939, 1952
Box 28, Folder 4	Free, undated
Box 12, Folder 10	Galaxy, 1965
Box 32, Folder 31; Box 2, Folder 5; Box 28, Folder 5	Gauloises, 1980 - 2009, [1990s?], undated
Box 2, Folder 6	Gitanes, undated
Box 12, Folder 10	Gitanes, 1932
Box 28, Folder 6	Gitanes, undated
Box 32, Folder 32	Gitanes, 1930 - 1939
Box 32, Folder 33	Gitanes, undated
Box 2, Folder 7	Gitanes Blondes, [1990s?]

Box 28, Folder 7; Box 32, Folder 34	Glamour, 2000 - 2009, undated
Box 2, Folder 8	Gold Coast, undated
Box 12, Folder 11	Gold Flake, 1929, 1939, 1952
Box 23, Folder 4	Gold Flake, undated
Box 32, Folder 35; Box 2, Folder 8	Golden Lights, 1979, 1970 - 1989
Box 28, Folder 8	GPC, 1990 - 1999
Box 28, Folder 9; Box 2, Folder 9; Box 40, Folder 9; Box 32, Folder 36	Greys, 1937, 1930 - 1939, 1920 - 1929
Box 12, Folder 12; Box 32, Folder 37	Half and Half, 1936-1964, 1930 - 1959
Box 28, Folder 10	Hamlet, 2002 - 2002
Box 12, Folder 13; Box 32, Folder 38	HB, , undated, undated
Box 2, Folder 10	Helmar, 1917
Box 12, Folder 14	Helmar, 1918 and undated
Box 28, Folder 11	Helmar, 1910 - 1919
Box 28, Folder 12	Hilton, undated
Box 12, Folder 15; Box 32, Folder 39	Hit Parade, 1950 - 1959, 1957-1959
Box 28, Folder 13	Hypnose, undated
Box 28, Folder 14;	Iceberg, 1975 - 1975, undated

Box 2, Folder 11	
Box 2, Folder 12	International News, [1982?]
Box 28, Folder 15	Jade, 2002 - 2002
Box 28, Folder 16	Job, 1985 - 1985
Box 28, Folder 17	Jockey, undated
Box 2, Folder 13	Johnnie Walker, undated
Box 2, Folder 13	Julep, [1942?]
Box 12, Folder 13	Julep, circa 1940s
Box 32, Folder 40	Julep, undated
Box 33, Folder 1; Box 28, Folder 18	Kamel, 1990 - 1999
Box 3, Folder 2; Box 28, Folder 19	Karelia, 2005 - 2005
Box 12, Folder 16; Box 33, Folder 3	Kensitas , 1936-1952, 1950 - 1959 With Ultra Violet Rays, KensitasThat's good! KensitasThat's Good Viginia Tobacco! Your Throat Protection
Box 23, Folder 5	Kensitas , 1936
Box 40, Folder 10; Box 28, Folder 20	Kensitas, 1920 - 1929
Box 33, Folder 4; Box 12, Folder 17	Kent , 1953-1961, 1950 - 1959 Science and Educators, Proof, Protection, You'll Feel Better Filter Best
Box 12, Folder 18	Kent, 1955-1978 Brighten, Good Times, Satisfies Best, Treat Kindly, [Something] and Kent
Box 40, Folder 11; Box 33, Folder 5; Box 12, Folder 19	Kent , 1962-2000s, 1960 - 2009 Clear and Alive Menthol Where It's At Light Up Tar and Filter Focus
Box 28, Folder 21	Kent, 1960 - 1989

Box 12, Folder 19	Kentucky Kings, 1960
Box 28, Folder 22; Box 33, Folder 6	Kim, undated
Box 12, Folder 16	King Sano, undated
Box 12, Folder 20	King Sano, 1956-1962
Box 28, Folder 23	King Sano, 1950 - 1959
Box 33, Folder 7; Box 28, Folder 24	Kiss, 2000 - 2017, 2000 - 2019
Box 2, Folder 14; Box 33, Folder 8	Kool , 1938-1980, 1960 - 1969 Coame all the way up to Kool Menthol Mist Super Lights Penguin
Box 33, Folder 9; Box 12, Folder 21	Kool, 1970 - 1979, 1929-1979
Box 12, Folder 22; Box 36, Folder 11	Kool , 1950 - 1959, 1951-1958
Box 12, Folder 23	Kool, 1940-1984
Box 12, Folder 24	Kool, 1958-2000 Snow Fresh, Cool, Kool Say No More
Box 2, Folder 15	Kool, 1971-2007
Box 2, Folder 16; Box 33, Folder 10	Kool, 1980 - 1989, 1981-1988 There's Only one way to play it Kool and mild today
Box 2, Folder 17	Kool, 1997-2006 B Kool XL Natural Lighted Menthols
Box 28, Folder 25	Kool, 1980 - 1989
Box 28, Folder 26	Kool, 1990 - 1999
Box 28, Folder 27	Kool, 2000 - 2009
Box 33, Folder 11	Krone, 1970 - 1979

Box 2, Folder 18	Life, undated
Box 13, Folder 1	L & M , 1954-1969 Miracle Tip, Unlocks Flavor, Modern, More
Box 13, Folder 2	L & M, 1959-1972 Never Interrupt, Moment, Miscellaneous
Box 13, Folder 3	L & M, 1958-1972
Box 13, Folder 4	L & M, 1959-1962 and undated
Box 40, Folder 12; Box 28, Folder 28; Box 33, Folder 14	L & M, 1950 - 1979
Box 33, Folder 12	La Femme, undated
Box 28, Folder 29	LD Slims, 2000 - 2009
Box 13, Folder 5; Box 33, Folder 13	Lark, 1965-1972, undated
Box 13, Folder 6	Lark, 1970-1971
Box 28, Folder 30	Lark, 1970 - 1979
Box 28, Folder 31	Life, 1940 - 1949
Box 28, Folder 32; Box 33, Folder 15	London Life, 1910 - 1919
Box 33, Folder 16; Box 28, Folder 33	Long Johns, 1970 - 1979, undated
Box 33, Folder 17; Box 28, Folder 34	Lord, 1970 - 1979, undated
Box 28, Folder 35	L.T. Brown, 1975 - 1975
Box 33, Folder 18; Box 28, Folder 36	Lucia, 2000 - 2009

Box 2, Folder 19; Lucky Strike, 1990s, 1960s, 1928-2001

Box 33, Folder 21-22

Box 33, Folder 19; Lucky Strike, 1910 - 1919, 1928 - 1929, 1927-1937 Box 40, Folder 13; Light on Sweets, Adams Apple, Reach for a Lucky

Box 13, Folder 17

Box 13, Folder 8 Lucky Strike

Image(s)

It's Toasted, Less irritating! Your Throat Protection Be Happy Go Lucky! Feel Your Level Best There's Never a Rough Puff Tobacco that Counts Height of Good Taste Never Let You Down Do You Inhale? I'll Eat My Hat L.S.M.F.T.

Box 13, Folder 9 Lucky Strike

It's Toasted Star Best Friend/Inhale Cream of Crop American Ooriginal Light

My Lucky

Box 13, Folder 10 Lucky Strike, 1935-1967

Box 14, Folder 1 Lucky Strike, 1928-1938

Image(s)

It's Toasted, Fat Shadow, Pass Up on Sweets, Instead of a Sweet, A Light Smoke, No Throat Irritation, No Cough, Sunshine Mellow Adam's Apple,

Cream of Crop

Box 14, Folder 2 Lucky Strike, 1930, 1950s

**Taste Better Comics** 

Box 33, Folder 20; Lucky Strike, 1930s, 1932

Box 14, Folder 3 Nature in the raw

Box 40, Folder 14; Lucky Strike, 1930 - 1949, 1933-1947

Box 14, Folder 4 Painting Series:

Means Fine Tobacco Men Who Know Tobacco Best

Box 14, Folder 5 Lucky Strike, 1933-1961

Taste Better, Be Happy-Go Lucky, Honest Taste

Box 14, Folder 6 Lucky Strike, 1936-1937

A light smoke

Box 33, Folder 23; Lucky Strike, 2000, 1938-2000

Box 14, Folder 7 Lucky's PlLay More, Means Fine Tobacco, Men Who Know Best

Box 23, Folder 6 Lucky Strike

Box 15, Folder 5

	It's Toasted Food and Success
Box 28, Folder 37	Lucky Strike, 1930 - 1939
Box 40, Folder 15; Box 28, Folder 38	Lucky Strike, 1950 - 1959
Box 28, Folder 39	Lucky Strike, 1980 - 1989
Box 2, Folder 20	Magna, 1987-1989
Box 15, Folder 1	Magna, 1989
Box 28, Folder 40	Malibu, 1989 - 1989, 1990 - 1990, undated
Box 2, Folder 20	Markovitch, 1954
Box 2, Folder 21	Marlboro, 1930s Mild as May
Box 2, Folder 22	Marlboro, 1941-2001
Box 33, Folder 25; Box 2, Folder 23	Marlboro, 1950s, 1950 - 1959 Babies and children
Box 2, Folder 24	Marlboro, 1957-2002 Chief medical warnings Lights Football guide Come to Marlboro Country
Box 2, Folder 25	Marlboro, 2001 and undated Chief medical warnings
Box 2, Folder 26	Marlboro, 2002 and undated Chief medical warnings
Box 15, Folder 2	Marlboro, 1967-1972 Come to Where the Flavor Is, Come to Marlboro Country
Box 15, Folder 3	Marlboro Menthol, Better Making Lights, Luxuery Targets Women
Box 15, Folder 4	Marlboro, 1956-1981

You Get A Lot to Like, Filter Flavor, Flip Top Box, Have a Marlboro

Marlboro, 1955-1959

Box 34, Folder 1; Box 15, Folder 6	Marlboro, 1964-1979, 1970 - 1979 Come to Where the Flavor Is Come to Marlboro Country
Box 15, Folder 8	Marlboro, 1968-1972 Come to Where the Flavor Is Come to Marlboro Country
Box 28, Folder 45; Box 28, Folder 44; Box 33, Folder 26; Box 28, Folder 41; Box 28, Folder 42; Box 28, Folder 43	Marlboro, for men, 1960 - 1969, 1970 - 1979, 1980 - 1989, 1990 - 1999, 2000 - 2009
Box 33, Folder 24	Marlboro, for women, 1940s-1950s
Box 28, Folder 46; Box 15, Folder 9	Maryland, 1958, 1970 - 1971, 1970 - 1979
Box 15, Folder 9	Masterpiece, 1965 and undated
Box 34, Folder 3	Max, 1976 - 1980
Box 15, Folder 10	Mecca, 1915
Box 38, Folder 7	Melachrino, 1925 and undated
Box 34, Folder 4; Box 2, Folder 27	Merit, 1976-1990, 1970 - 1979 Science Bold Statements
Box 36, Folder 14; Box 2, Folder 28	Merit, 1981-1997, 1980 - 1989 You've Got Yes You Can Ultra Lights
Box 2, Folder 29	Merit, 1976-1992
Box 34, Folder 5; Box 2, Folder 30	Merit, 1999, 1990 - 1999 Think Light
Box 15, Folder 11	Merit, undated
Box 28, Folder 47	Merit, 2000 - 2009
Box 28, Folder 48	Mild Seven, Russian, undated

Box 2, Folder 31; Box 28, Folder 48	Milo, 1915, 1918 - 1918, 1915, undated
Box 15, Folder 11	Minor, 1940
Box 28, Folder 49	Misty, 1990 - 1999
Box 24, Folder 6	Miss Blanche, 1920 - 1929
Box 34, Folder 7; Box 2, Folder 32	Mogul, 1910 - 1919, [circa early 1900s?]
Box 15, Folder 12; Box 34, Folder 8	Montclair, 1990 - 1999, 1963-1964
Box 28, Folder 50	Monte Carlo, 1930 - 1939
Box 28, Folder 53; Box 28, Folder 52; Box 28, Folder 51; Box 34, Folder 9; Box 34, Folder 10; Box 2, Folder 33	More, 2000 - 2009, 1976-1986, 1980 - 1989, 1970 - 1979
Box 2, Folder 34	MS, [1980s?]
Box 15, Folder 13; Box 28, Folder 54	Multifilter, Philip Morris, 1970 - 1979, 1970-1972
Box 15, Folder 14; Box 38, Folder 7A; Box 34, Folder 11	Murad, 1910 - 1919, 1915-1920, 1900 - 1909
Box 28, Folder 55	Muratti, 2010 - 2017
Box 2, Folder 35	Natural American Spirit, 2001-2007
Box 28, Folder 56	пЁТР I, 2000 - 2017
Box 15, Folder 15; Box 34, Folder 12	New Leaf, 1970 - 1979
Box 2, Folder 36;	Newport, 1970 - 1979, 1978-2008

Box 34, Folder 14	
Box 15, Folder 16	Newport, 1962-2003 Bold Cold, Pleasure, Revive
Box 15, Folder 17; Box 34, Folder 13	Newport, 1967-1971, 1950 - 1959
Box 29, Folder 1	Newport, 1980 - 1989
Box 29, Folder 2	Newport, 1990 - 1999
Box 29, Folder 3	Newport, 2000 - 2009
Box 29, Folder 4	Next, 2010 - 2017
Box 34, Folder 15	Nobel, 2000 - 2009
Box 29, Folder 5	Nobleza, 1940 - 1949
Box 2, Folder 37	Now, 1976-1933
Box 16, Folder 1	Now, 1976-1981
Box 29, Folder 6	Now, 1970 - 1979
Box 29, Folder 6	Now, 1980 - 1989
Box 29, Folder 8	Now, 1990 - 1999
Box 3, Folder 1	Number Seven, 1951
Box 16, Folder 2; Box 34, Folder 16	Oasis, 1950 - 1959, 1957-1962, and undated
Box 29, Folder 9	Ogden's Guinea Gold, 1900 - 1909
Box 16, Folder 3; Box 34, Folder 19	Old Gold, 1929-1948, 1940 - 1949 Not a Cough in a Carload Ripley Believe it or Not New Thrill Science Throat and Easy Stars and Athletics
Box 16, Folder 4	Old Gold, 1929-1971

	Old Gold Not a Cough in a Carload Fresh Keep Cool with O.G. Swell to Feel Well
Box 34, Folder 18;	Old Gold, 1930 - 1939, 1930-1942 and undated
Box 16, Folder 5	Not a Cough in a Carload Cigarette Box Girls Something New Apple Honey Fresh
Box 16, Folder 6	Old Gold, 1931-1935
	Keep Kissable Throat Ease Young Ideas
Box 16, Folder 7	Old Gold, 1935-1946
	Double-Mellow Why Be Irritated
Box 34, Folder 20; Box 16, Folder 8	Old Gold, 1950 - 1959, 1941-1972
Box 16, Folder 9	Old Gold, 1947-1954
	Not a Cough in a Carload For a treat instead of a treatment Treats You Right
Box 29, Folder 10	Old Gold, 1970 - 1979
Box 29, Folder 11	Old Gold, 2000 - 2009
Box 3, Folder 2	Omar, 1917-1918
,	Cinal, 1017 1010
Box 34, Folder 17;	Omar, 1910 - 1919, 1915 - 1919, 1914-1915 and undated
Box 34, Folder 17;	
Box 34, Folder 17; Box 16, Folder 10;	
Box 34, Folder 17; Box 16, Folder 10; Box 36, Folder 16	Omar, 1910 - 1919, 1915 - 1919, 1914-1915 and undated
Box 34, Folder 17; Box 16, Folder 10; Box 36, Folder 16 Box 29, Folder 12	Omar, 1910 - 1919, 1915 - 1919, 1914-1915 and undated  Omni, 2000 - 2009
Box 34, Folder 17; Box 16, Folder 10; Box 36, Folder 16 Box 29, Folder 12 Box 34, Folder 21	Omar, 1910 - 1919, 1915 - 1919, 1914-1915 and undated  Omni, 2000 - 2009  One-Eleven, 1940 - 1949
Box 34, Folder 17; Box 16, Folder 10; Box 36, Folder 16 Box 29, Folder 12 Box 34, Folder 21 Box 3, Folder 1	Omar, 1910 - 1919, 1915 - 1919, 1914-1915 and undated  Omni, 2000 - 2009  One-Eleven, 1940 - 1949  O-Nic-O, 1927
Box 34, Folder 17; Box 16, Folder 10; Box 36, Folder 16 Box 29, Folder 12 Box 34, Folder 21 Box 3, Folder 1 Box 34, Folder 2	Omar, 1910 - 1919, 1915 - 1919, 1914-1915 and undated  Omni, 2000 - 2009  One-Eleven, 1940 - 1949  O-Nic-O, 1927  Русский, undated
Box 34, Folder 17; Box 16, Folder 10; Box 36, Folder 16  Box 29, Folder 12  Box 34, Folder 21  Box 3, Folder 1  Box 34, Folder 22  Box 3, Folder 3	Omar, 1910 - 1919, 1915 - 1919, 1914-1915 and undated  Omni, 2000 - 2009  One-Eleven, 1940 - 1949  O-Nic-O, 1927  Русский, undated  Pall Mall, 1953-2003

Box 34, Folder 23; Box 29, Folder 13	Pall Mall, 1910 - 2009
Box 3, Folder 4; Box 34, Folder 24	Parliament, 1953-1989, 1960 - 2009
Box 17, Folder 2	Parliament, 1955-1994 and undated
Box 29, Folder 14	Parliament, 1970 - 2017
Box 29, Folder 15; Box 17, Folder 3	Paxton, 1963, 1963
Box 17, Folder 4	Peer, 1963
Box 3, Folder 20	Peter Stuyvesant, 1987 and undated
Box 17, Folder 5	Peter Stuyvesant, undated
Box 17, Folder 6; Box 40, Folder 16	Philip Morris, 1938-1949 and undated
Box 17, Folder 7	Philip Morris, 1938-1988  No Cigarette Hangover Naturally Gentle and Mild Throat Irrititation Ounce of Prevention Flavors Aall Yours Superlights
Box 17, Folder 7  Box 17, Folder 8	No Cigarette Hangover Naturally Gentle and Mild Throat Irrititation Ounce of
	No Cigarette Hangover Naturally Gentle and Mild Throat Irrititation Ounce of Prevention Flavors Aall Yours Superlights
Box 17, Folder 8 Box 34, Folder 25;	No Cigarette Hangover Naturally Gentle and Mild Throat Irrititation Ounce of Prevention Flavors Aall Yours Superlights  Philip Morris, 1950-1966
Box 17, Folder 8  Box 34, Folder 25;  Box 29, Folder 16  Box 36, Folder 17;	No Cigarette Hangover Naturally Gentle and Mild Throat Irrititation Ounce of Prevention Flavors Aall Yours Superlights  Philip Morris, 1950-1966  Philip Morris, 1950 - 1999, 1930 - 2009
Box 17, Folder 8  Box 34, Folder 25; Box 29, Folder 16  Box 36, Folder 17; Box 3, Folder 5	No Cigarette Hangover Naturally Gentle and Mild Throat Irrititation Ounce of Prevention Flavors Aall Yours Superlights  Philip Morris, 1950-1966  Philip Morris, 1950 - 1999, 1930 - 2009  Players, 1929-1954 and undated
Box 17, Folder 8  Box 34, Folder 25; Box 29, Folder 16  Box 36, Folder 17; Box 3, Folder 5  Box 17, Folder 5  Box 34, Folder 26; Box 29, Folder 17;	No Cigarette Hangover Naturally Gentle and Mild Throat Irrititation Ounce of Prevention Flavors Aall Yours Superlights  Philip Morris, 1950-1966  Philip Morris, 1950 - 1999, 1930 - 2009  Players, 1929-1954 and undated  Players, 1953-1954

Box 3, Folder 6	Prince Charming, 1923
Box 29, Folder 19	Pyramid, 1990 - 1999
Box 3, Folder 7; Box 34, Folder 28	Raleigh, 1972-1981, 1970 - 1979
Box 17, Folder 10; Box 34, Folder 27	Raleigh, 1940 - 1959, 1930-1972 and undated
Box 17, Folder 11	Raleigh, 1941-1947
Box 29, Folder 20	Raleigh, 1980 - 1989
Box 34, Folder 32; Box 3, Folder 8; Box 36, Folder 18	Rameses, 1913-1919, 1914 - 1915, 1910 - 1949
Box 3, Folder 9; Box 34, Folder 29	Real, 1970 - 1979, 1977-1980
Box 17, Folder 12	Red Kamel, 1997-1999 Back for no good reason Kamel Lights
Box 29, Folder 21	Reemtsma, 1980 - 1989
Box 3, Folder 9; Box 29, Folder 22	Regent, 1940 - 1949, undated
Box 38, Folder 7b	Régie Française, 1930 - 1939
Box 3, Folder 9	Rembrandt, 1959
Box 29, Folder 23; Box 3, Folder 10	Richland, 1980 - 1989, undated
Box 29, Folder 24	Richmond, 2010 - 2017
Box 3, Folder 10	Richmond Gem, undated
Box 29, Folder 25	Rio, 1980 - 1985
Box 29, Folder 26	Ritz, 1980 - 1989

Box 29, Folder 27	Riviera, 1990 - 1999
Box 3, Folder 10	Richmond Straight Cut, 1915
Box 29, Folder 28	Rose, 2000 - 2009
Box 34, Folder 30; Box 3, Folder 11	Rothman's, 1980 - 1989, undated
Box 36, Folder 19; Box 29, Folder 29	Royal, 1970 - 1979, 1990 - 1991
Box 3, Folder 12	Royale, 1985 and undated
Box 29, Folder 30	Sabotage, 2000 - 2009
Box 29, Folder 31	Sakura, 2000 - 2017
Box 3, Folder 13	Salem, 1976-1990
Box 3, Folder 14	Salem, 2000-2004
Box 18, Folder 1; Box 38, Folder 8	Salem, 1960 - 1989, 1965-2004 Refreshes New Salem Stir Senses
Box 18, Folder 2	Salem, 1963-1973 Springtime Fresh It's Only Natural Refreshes Naturally
Box 18, Folder 3	Salem, 1958-1968 Springtime Fresh Can't Take Country Out Stir the Senses Refreshes and Softens Lights
Box 29, Folder 32	Salem, 1970 - 2009
Box 29, Folder 33	Santa Fe, 1990 - 1999
Box 34, Folder 31; Box 29, Folder 34	Saratoga, 1970 - 1989, 1978 - 1978
Box 35, Folder 1	Satin, 1980 - 1989
Box 35, Folder 2	Schinasi Brothers, 1910 - 1919

Box 29, Folder 35	Senator, 2010 - 2017
Box 35, Folder 4	Senior Service, 1950 - 1959
Box 29, Folder 36	Sheik, 1930 - 1939
Box 29, Folder 37	Sherman's, undated
Box 3, Folder 15	Silk Cut, 1990-1994
Box 3, Folder 16	Silk Cut, 1993-2001
Box 29, Folder 38	Silk Cut, 1990 - 1999
Box 3, Folder 17; Box 35, Folder 3	Silva Thins, 1970-1971, 1970 - 1979
Box 18, Folder 4	Silva Thins, 1969-1972 and undated
Box 3, Folder 18	Sir Walter Raleigh, undated
Box 35, Folder 5	Slim Kings, undated
Box 35, Folder 6	Slim Line, undated
Box 29, Folder 39; Box 35, Folder 7	Sobranie, 2000 - 2019, undated
Box 29, Folder 40	Sovereign, 1990 - 2009
Box 39, Folder 1; Box 18, Folder 5	Spring, 1959-1960
Box 35, Folder 9	Sportsmen, 1950 - 1959
Box 18, Folder 6; Box 35, Folder 8	Spuds, 1930 - 1939, 1931-1957
Box 18, Folder 7; Box 18, Folder 7; Box 39, Folder 2	Spud, Imperials , 1929-1943
Box 29, Folder 41	St. Dunstan's, 1920 - 1929

Box 29, Folder 42; Box 39, Folder 3; Box 3, Folder 9; Box 35, Folder 11	State Express, 1930 - 1969, 1954, 1930 - 1959, 1920 - 1959, undated
Box 18, Folder 8	State Express 555, 1928, 1957
Box 35, Folder 12	Sterling, 1980 - 1999
Box 35, Folder 10	St. Michael, 1910 - 1919
Box 29, Folder 43	Stride, 1980 - 1989
Box 35, Folder 13	Stuyvesant, 1970 - 1989
Box 35, Folder 14; Box 29, Folder 44	Style, 2010 - 2019, 1990 - 2017
Box 29, Folder 45	Superlights, undated
Box 3, Folder 21	Superslims, 2007
Box 36, Folder 20; Box 29, Folder 46; Box 3, Folder 21	Sweet Caporal, 1926, 1910 - 1919, undated
Box 29, Folder 47	Tall, undated
Box 3, Folder 22	Tareyton, 1952-1973
Box 35, Folder 16; Box 18, Folder 9	Tareyton, 1940s-1977, 1970 - 1979
Box 18, Folder 10; Box 35, Folder 15; Box 18, Folder 10	Tareyton, 1950 - 1959, 1950-1974 and undated Gives More to Enjoy Discriminating People Filter Delivers Flavor Would Rather Fight Hungry for Flavor Real Thing Mores a Difference
Box 18, Folder 11	Temp, 1969
Box 18, Folder 11	Tennyson, undated
Box 3, Folder 23	Three Castles, 1957-1963

Box 23, Folder 7	Three Castles, 1923
Box 18, Folder 11	Tipalet, 1969
Box 29, Folder 48	Tonides, 1910 - 1919
Box 3, Folder 24	Tramps, undated
Box 18, Folder 11	Tramps, 1974
Box 18, Folder 11; Box 35, Folder 20	Triumph, 1980, 1970 - 1989
Box 3, Folder 24	True, 1973-1976
Box 18, Folder 12; Box 35, Folder 21	True, 1960 - 1969, 1969-1973
Box 29, Folder 49	True, 1970 - 1979
Box 35, Folder 22; Box 29, Folder 50	True, 1980 - 1989, 1990 - 1999
Box 18, Folder 11	Turkey Red, undated
Box 40, Folder 18	Turkish Trophies, 1900 - 1909
Box 35, Folder 23	Tuxedo, 1910 - 1919
Box 3, Folder 24; Box 35, Folder 24	Twist, 1970 - 1979, undated
Box 29, Folder 51	USA Gold, 2010 - 2017
Box 19, Folder 1; Box 35, Folder 25	Vantage, 1970 - 1979, 1971-1978
Box 19, Folder 2	Vantage, 1971-1989
Box 29, Folder 52	Vantage, 1980 - 1989
Box 3, Folder 25	Velvet, 1939

Box 3, Folder 26	Viceroy, 1940s-1950s, [2000s?]
Box 35, Folder 18; Box 3, Folder 27	Viceroy, 1957-1972, 1960 - 1969
Box 19, Folder 3; Box 35, Folder 17; Box 35, Folder 19	Viceroy, 1936-1980, 1970 - 1979, 1950 - 1959 The Tip is a Filter The Man Who Thinks For Himself Just My Style
Box 19, Folder 4	Viceroy, 1963-1972 Never Quits Ttaste that's Right Smoothest Taste All the Taste, All the Time Taste it All Man Who Thinks For Himself
Box 29, Folder 53	Viceroy, 1980 - 1989
Box 29, Folder 54	Viceroy, 1990 - 1999
Box 3, Folder 28	Virginia Slims, 1971-1994 You've Come A Llong Way Baby
Box 3, Folder 29	Virginia Slims, 1973-1994 You've Come Along Way Baby Super Slims Ultra Light
Box 3, Folder 30	Virginia Slims It's a Woman Thing Find Your Voice (in Swahili)
Box 19, Folder 5	Virginia Slims, 1965-1992 You've Come A Long Way Baby
Box 30, Folder 1; Box 35, Folder 26	Virginia Slims, 1970 - 1979
Box 35, Folder 27; Box 30, Folder 2	Virginia Slims, 1980 - 1989
Box 35, Folder 28; Box 30, Folder 3	Virginia Slims, 1990 - 1999
Box 30, Folder 4	Virginia Slims, 2000 - 2009
Box 35, Folder 29	Vogue, 2000 - 2007
Box 19, Folder 6	Waterford, 1966

Box 30, Folder 5	West, 2000 - 2009	
Box 30, Folder 6	Willem II, 1998 - 1998	
Box 35, Folder 31	Will's Gold Flake, 1930 - 1939	
Box 35, Folder 30; Box 3, Folder 31	Wilton, 1950 - 1959, undated	
Box 36, Folder 1; Box 3, Folder 31	Winchester, 1973, 1932	
Box 3, Folder 31	Viscount, undated	
Box 3, Folder 32	Winston, 1966-1981 and undated	
Box 36, Folder 2-5; Box 19, Folder 7	Winston, 1990 - 1999, 1980 - 1989, 1960 - 1969, 1954-2001, 1970 - 1979 Filter Tastes Good Lights How Good	
Box 19, Folder 8	Winston, 1955-1972 and undated	
Box 19, Folder 9	Winston , 1957	
Box 36, Folder 6; Box 19, Folder 10	Winston, 2000 - 2009, 1964-2000 100% No Additives 1990s-2000s Flavor With Fun Tastes Good	
Box 3, Folder 33	Women's Cigarettes, [1956?]-1999 Capri, Misty, More Light, Max, Now, Satin, Style, and Vogue	
Box 36, Folder 7; Box 19, Folder 11	York , 1960-1969, 1962-1965	
Subseries 1.2: Newspaper Advertisements, 1903-2004		
Box 3, Folder 34	Astorias , 1952	
Box 3, Folder 35	Beech-Nut , 1921	

Box 3, Folder 35	Beech-Nut, 1921
Box 20, Folder 1	Benson and Hedges , 1972-1979
Box 3, Folder 36	Camel , 1915-1916

Camel, 1903-1930

Box 3, Folder 37;

Box 39, Folder 4	
Box 3, Folder 38	Camel , 1934-1935 Let Up/Lift
Box 3, Folder 39	Camel , 1936-1940 Digestion
Box 4, Folder 1	Camel , 1936-1942
Box 4, Folder 2; Box 39, Folder 5	Camel , 1943-1953
Box 20, Folder 2	Camel , 1934-1935 Let Up/Lift
Box 20, Folder 3	Camel , 1935-1937 Digestion
Box 20, Folder 4	Camel , 1942-1943
Box 20, Folder 5	Camel , 1944-1956 First in Service Not a Single Case Mildness/Coolness, Flavor Agree with More
Box 23, Folder 8	Camel , 1930-1938
Box 23, Folder 9	Camel, 1930-1943 First in Service 28% Less Fresh Let Up/Light Up
Box 23, Folder 10	Camel , 1933-1940 First in Service T-Zone They've Got What it Takes 28% Less Nicotine
Box 23, Folder 11	Camel , 1933-2004 Nerves Digestion
Box 25, Folder 1	Camel and Prince Albert , 1930-1937
Box 4, Folder 3	Chelsea , 1943
Box 20, Folder 6	Chelsea, 1943
Box 4, Folder 4	Chesterfield, 1919-1940
Box 4, Folder 5	Chesterfield, 1944

Box 20, Folder 7; Box 39, Folder 6	Chesterfield, 1916, 1910 - 1969
Box 20, Folder 8	Chesterfield, 1926-1929
Box 20, Folder 9	Chesterfield, 1930
Box 20, Folder 10	Chesterfield, 1931
Box 20, Folder 11	Chesterfield , 1932-1933
Box 20, Folder 12	Chesterfield, 1934-1935
Box 20, Folder 13	Chesterfield , 1936-1937
Box 21, Folder 1	Chesterfield , 1938-1939
Box 21, Folder 2	Chesterfield , 1940-1943
Box 21, Folder 3	Chesterfield, 1944-1953
Box 23, Folder 12	Chesterfield , 1916
Box 23, Folder 13	Chesterfield , 1931-1935
Box 25, Folder 2	Chesterfield , 1931-1938
Box 4, Folder 6	Clown, 1923
Box 21, Folder 4	Coat of Arms , 1916
Box 4, Folder 7	Condax, 1920
Box 4, Folder 8	Craven "A" , undated
Box 21, Folder 5	Cremo , 1930
Box 4, Folder 9	Domino , 1936
Box 4, Folder 10	du Maurier , 1949-1950
Box 25, Folder 3	Dunhill , 1940

Box 30, Folder 7; Box 4, Folder 11	Egyptian Deities, 1902-1920, 1910 - 1919
Box 4, Folder 12	Eqyptian Luxury , 1911-1915
Box 21, Folder 6	Egyptian Oasis , 1913
Box 4, Folder 13	Egyptian Straights , 1910
Box 4, Folder 14	El principe de Gales , 1908
Box 30, Folder 8	Eve, 1980 - 1989
Box 4, Folder 15	Fatima , 1912
Box 4, Folder 16	Fatima , 1913
Box 4, Folder 17	Fatima , 1914
Box 4, Folder 18	Fatima , 1915
Box 4, Folder 19	Fatima , 1916
Box 4, Folder 20	Fatima , 1917-1938
Box 40, Folder 23; Box 21, Folder 7	Fatima , 1910-1921
Box 23, Folder 14	Fatima , 1912-1915
Box 30, Folder 9	Fatima, 1910 - 1919
Box 40, Folder 26	Fairfax, undated
Box 4, Folder 21	Grand Duke , 1909
Box 4, Folder 22	Grey's , 1948, 1953
Box 21, Folder 7	Grey's , 1937
Box 4, Folder 23	Helmar , 1912-1915
Box 21, Folder 8	Helmar , 1913-1917

Box 21, Folder 9	Herbert Tareyton , 1918-1936
Box 23, Folder 15	Herbert Taryeton , 1929
Box 4, Folder 24	Imperiales , 1908-1918
Box 21, Folder 10	Imperiales , 1912
Box 4, Folder 25	John Cotton , 1952
Box 21, Folder 11	Kamel , undated
Box 4, Folder 26	Kenilworth , 1949
Box 21, Folder 12; Box 36, Folder 12	Kool , 1980 - 1989, 1976 and undated
Box 25, Folder 4	Kool , 1935
Box 4, Folder 27	La Marquise , 1915-1924
Box 23, Folder 16	La Marquise , 1918
Box 4, Folder 28	Laurens , 1911-1912
Box 21, Folder 14	Lauren's , 1911
Box 21, Folder 13	L & M , 1958
Box 4, Folder 29	L'Opera , 1914
Box 4, Folder 30	Lord Salisbury , 1920-1926
Box 21, Folder 15	Lord Salisbury , 1914-1920
Box 4, Folder 31	Lords , 1949
Box 4, Folder 32; Box 40, Folder 20; Box 36, Folder 13	Lucky Strike , 1917-1949
Box 21, Folder 16	Lucky Strike , 1917-1949

Box 23, Folder 17	Lucky Strike , 1928 It's Toasted Reach for a Lucky Cream of the Crop
Box 23, Folder 18	Lucky Strike , 1928-1935 Reach for a Lucky It's Toasted Fat Shadow Long Best Ffriend Light Smoke
Box 24, Folder 1	Lucky Strike , 1931 It's Toasted Sunshine Mellow Adam's Apple
Box 24, Folder 2	Lucky Strike , 1931-1932
Box 25, Folder 5	Lucky Strike , 1917-1934
Box 30, Folder 10	Lucky Strike, 1926 - 1927
Box 5, Folder 1	Marlboro , 1932
Box 21, Folder 17; Box 34, Folder 2	Marlboro , 1957-1977, 1980 - 1989
Box 5, Folder 2	Marvels , 1932-1944
Box 5, Folder 3	Marvels , 1942-1944
Box 21, Folder 18	Mecca , 1912-1915
Box 5, Folder 4	Melachrino , 1924-1925
Box 21, Folder 19	Merit , 1980-1986
Box 5, Folder 5	Milo , 1901-1913
Box 5, Folder 6	Model , undated
Box 5, Folder 7	Mogul , 1903
Box 25, Folder 6; Box 40, Folder 22	Mogul , 1910 - 1919, 1919
Box 5, Folder 8; Box 40, Folder 21	Murad , 1915-1918
Box 21, Folder 20	Murad , 1915-1918

Box 24, Folder 3	Murad , 1915
Box 40, Folder 24; Box 5, Folder 9	Nebo , 1910 - 1919, 1915
Box 21, Folder 21	Nebo , 1902-1916
Box 24, Folder 4	Nebo , 1907-1912
Box 21, Folder 22; Box 36, Folder 15	Newport , 1983, 1980 - 1989
Box 5, Folder 10	Old Egypt , 1918-1919
Box 5, Folder 11	Old Egypt , 1918-1919
Box 21, Folder 23	Old Egypt , 1918
Box 25, Folder 7	Old Egypt , 1919
Box 5, Folder 11	Old Gold , 1927-1928
Box 21, Folder 24	Old Gold , 1929-1936
Box 40, Folder 25; Box 21, Folder 25	Old Gold , 1930-1936, 1930 - 1939
Box 24, Folder 5	Old Gold , 1942-1943
Box 5, Folder 12	Old Mill , 1911
Box 21, Folder 26	Omar , 1917
Box 5, Folder 13	One Eleven , 1921
Box 21, Folder 27	One Eleven
Box 5, Folder 14	Pall Mall , undated
Box 21, Folder 28	Pall Mall , 1908-1958
Box 5, Folder 15	Parliament , 1952

Box 21, Folder 29	Parliaments , 1953-1955
Box 5, Folder 16	Philip Morris , 1913-1914
Box 5, Folder 17	Philip Morris , 1913-1916
Box 5, Folder 18	Philip Morris , 1942-1943
Box 21, Folder 30	Philip Morris, 1915 and 1942-1943
Box 22, Folder 1	Philip Morris , 1919-[1990s?]
Box 22, Folder 2	Philip Morris , 1949-1950
Box 24, Folder 6	Philip Morris , 1942-1943
Box 25, Folder 8	Philip Morris , 1942
Box 30, Folder 11; Box 40, Folder 19	Philip Morris, 1910 - 1959
Box 22, Folder 3	Piedmont , 1915-1916
Box 22, Folder 4	Raleigh , 1929-1947
Box 24, Folder 7	Raleigh , 1929
Box 5, Folder 19	Ramar , 1903
Box 5, Folder 20	Rameses , 1914-1920
Box 22, Folder 5	Rameses , 1944
Box 5, Folder 21	Regent , undated
Box 22, Folder 4	Regent , 1946
Box 5, Folder 22	Relu , 1921
Box 22, Folder 4	Ritz , undated
Box 5, Folder 23	Rothman's , 1954

Box 5, Folder 24	Sano , 1948
Box 22, Folder 6	Sano , 1954
Box 5, Folder 25	Sensation , 1938
Box 5, Folder 26	Sobraine , 1951-1952
Box 22, Folder 6	Spur , 1920
Box 25, Folder 9	Spur , 1920
Box 30, Folder 12	Stag, 1910 - 1919
Box 5, Folder 27	Sultan , 1907
Box 5, Folder 28	Sweet Caporal , 1916
Box 22, Folder 7; Box 39, Folder 7	Sweet Caporal , 1901-1920
Box 25, Folder 10	Sweet Caporal , 1918
Box 30, Folder 14; Box 30, Folder 13; Box 5, Folder 29	Tareyton, 1920 - 1929, 1910 - 1919, 1915-1918
Box 30, Folder 14; Box 30, Folder 13;	·
Box 30, Folder 14; Box 30, Folder 13; Box 5, Folder 29	Tareyton, 1920 - 1929, 1910 - 1919, 1915-1918
Box 30, Folder 14; Box 30, Folder 13; Box 5, Folder 29 Box 5, Folder 30	Tareyton, 1920 - 1929, 1910 - 1919, 1915-1918  Target , 1931
Box 30, Folder 14; Box 30, Folder 13; Box 5, Folder 29 Box 5, Folder 30 Box 5, Folder 31	Tareyton, 1920 - 1929, 1910 - 1919, 1915-1918  Target , 1931  Three Castles , 1952
Box 30, Folder 14; Box 30, Folder 13; Box 5, Folder 29 Box 5, Folder 30 Box 5, Folder 31 Box 5, Folder 32	Tareyton, 1920 - 1929, 1910 - 1919, 1915-1918  Target , 1931  Three Castles , 1952  Turkish Trophies , 1901-1915
Box 30, Folder 14; Box 30, Folder 13; Box 5, Folder 29  Box 5, Folder 30  Box 5, Folder 31  Box 5, Folder 32  Box 22, Folder 8	Tareyton, 1920 - 1929, 1910 - 1919, 1915-1918  Target , 1931  Three Castles , 1952  Turkish Trophies , 1901-1915  Turkish Trophies , 1901
Box 30, Folder 14; Box 30, Folder 13; Box 5, Folder 29 Box 5, Folder 30 Box 5, Folder 31 Box 5, Folder 32 Box 22, Folder 8 Box 5, Folder 33	Tareyton, 1920 - 1929, 1910 - 1919, 1915-1918  Target , 1931  Three Castles , 1952  Turkish Trophies , 1901-1915  Turkish Trophies , 1901  Twenty Grand , 1936

Box 22, Folder 9	Viceroy , 1980
Box 5, Folder 36	Wings , 1943-1944
Box 22, Folder 10	Winston , 1972
Box 5, Folder 37	Yankee Girl , undated
Box 5, Folder 38	Zarina , 1900
Box 5, Folder 39	Zira , 1913
Box 22, Folder 11	Zira , 1916
Box 22, Folder 13	Zira , 1912
Box 24, Folder 8	Zira , 1916
Box 5, Folder 40	Zubelda , 1912-1915
Box 22, Folder 12	Zubelda , 1912
Box 25, Folder 11	Zubelda , 1913

# Series 2: Cigar Advertisements, 1901-2017

## Subseries 2.1: Magazine Advertisements, 1910-2017

Box 30, Folder 15	A & C, undated
Box 30, Folder 16	Acid, 2008 - 2008
Box 30, Folder 17; Box 36, Folder 21	Ashton, undated
Box 36, Folder 22	Astral, 1990 - 1999
Box 30, Folder 18	Avo Uvezian, 2003 - 2003
Box 30, Folder 19	Balsa Hermanos, undated
Box 30, Folder 20	Barney's, undated
Box 30, Folder 21	Benedict & Company, undated
Box 5, Folder 41	Between the Little Acts , 1964
Box 36, Folder 24; Box 22, Folder 14	Blackstone, 1940 - 1949, 1944-1960
Box 30, Folder 22	Bohemios, undated
Box 30, Folder 23	Cabanas, undated
Box 30, Folder 24	Capitan de Tueros, 1970 - 1999
Box 30, Folder 25	Cara Mia, 1990 - 1999
Box 5, Folder 41; Box 30, Folder 26	Celstino Vega, 1990 - 1999, 1997
Box 36, Folder 25; Box 22, Folder 15	Cigar Institute of America Incorporated, 1950 - 1959, undated
Box 30, Folder 27	Cigarellos Centenario, 1910 - 1910
Box 36, Folder 26	Cigar-lets, 1940 - 1979

Box 30, Folder 28	Cimero, undated
Box 22, Folder 16; Box 36, Folder 27	Cinco, 1918-1947
Box 30, Folder 29	Cohiba, 1980 - 2010
Box 30, Folder 30	Cojimar, undated
Box 36, Folder 28	Corina Baron, undated
Box 30, Folder 31	Cruz Reel, undated
Box 30, Folder 32	Davidoff, 1990 - 1999
Box 30, Folder 33	Diablo, 2010 - 2017
Box 30, Folder 34	Don Cavier, undated
Box 30, Folder 35; Box 5, Folder 42	Don Diego, 1990 - 1999, 1996 and undated
Box 30, Folder 36	Don Sebastian, 1999 - 1999
Box 30, Folder 36 Box 30, Folder 37	Don Sebastian, 1999 - 1999  Dunhill, 1990 - 2010
Box 30, Folder 37 Box 22, Folder 17;	Dunhill, 1990 - 2010
Box 30, Folder 37  Box 22, Folder 17;  Box 36, Folder 29  Box 37, Folder 1;	Dunhill, 1990 - 2010  Dutch Masters, 1956-1959, 1950 - 1959
Box 30, Folder 37  Box 22, Folder 17;  Box 36, Folder 29  Box 37, Folder 1;  Box 22, Folder 18	Dunhill, 1990 - 2010  Dutch Masters, 1956-1959, 1950 - 1959  El Producto , [1968-1972], 1960 - 1969
Box 30, Folder 37  Box 22, Folder 17;  Box 36, Folder 29  Box 37, Folder 1;  Box 22, Folder 18  Box 5, Folder 43	Dunhill, 1990 - 2010  Dutch Masters, 1956-1959, 1950 - 1959  El Producto , [1968-1972], 1960 - 1969  Erik , undated
Box 30, Folder 37  Box 22, Folder 17; Box 36, Folder 29  Box 37, Folder 1; Box 22, Folder 18  Box 5, Folder 43  Box 30, Folder 38	Dunhill, 1990 - 2010  Dutch Masters, 1956-1959, 1950 - 1959  El Producto , [1968-1972], 1960 - 1969  Erik , undated  Flor de Copan, undated
Box 30, Folder 37  Box 22, Folder 17;  Box 36, Folder 29  Box 37, Folder 1;  Box 22, Folder 18  Box 5, Folder 43  Box 30, Folder 38  Box 30, Folder 39	Dunhill, 1990 - 2010  Dutch Masters, 1956-1959, 1950 - 1959  El Producto , [1968-1972], 1960 - 1969  Erik , undated  Flor de Copan, undated  La Fuerza, 1930 - 1939

Box 30, Folder 40	
Box 37, Folder 3; Box 5, Folder 44	Girard , 1916-1922, 1910 - 1919
Box 37, Folder 4	Gold Label, 1960 - 1969
Box 30, Folder 41	Havone, undated
Box 30, Folder 42	Helix, 2000 - 2010
Box 30, Folder 43	Hoyo de Monterrey, 1995 - 1995
Box 30, Folder 44	John Ruskin, 1910 - 1919
Box 36, Folder 23	La Aurora, 1990 - 1999
Box 24, Folder 11	Lone Queen, undated
Box 37, Folder 5	Macanudo, 1970-1979 and 2000-2017
Box 30, Folder 45	Madison, 1960 - 1969
Box 5, Folder 44A	Manifiesto , undated
Box 30, Folder 46	Manikin, 1930 - 1939
Box 30, Folder 47	Mi Cubano, 1990 - 1999
Box 5, Folder 44A	Milo , 1915
Box 30, Folder 48; Box 5, Folder 45	Montecristo, , undated , undated
Box 30, Folder 49	Monte Cruz Dunhill, undated
Box 5, Folder 46; Box 30, Folder 50	Muriel Coronella, 1976 - 1976, undated
Box 30, Folder 51	Muriel Tipalet, undated
Box 37, Folder 6	Paratella, undated

Box 30, Folder 52	Parodi, undated
Box 5, Folder 47; Box 37, Folder 7	Phillies , 1958-1959, 1950 - 1959
Box 22, Folder 19	Phillies , 1962-1965
Box 30, Folder 53	Playboy, 1998, undated
Box 30, Folder 54	La Preferencia, 1910 - 1919
Box 30, Folder 55	Prince Charming, 1923 - 1923
Box 30, Folder 56	Punch, 2000 - 2009
Box 30, Folder 57	Quintero, 2006 - 2006
Box 5, Folder 48	Ricoro , 1918
Box 22, Folder 20; Box 37, Folder 8	Robert Burns, 1940 - 1959, 1918-1968 and undated
Box 37, Folder 9	Roi-Tan, 1950-1959 and undated
Box 30, Folder 58	Splitarillos, undated
Box 40, Folder 27	Stein Club, undated
Box 30, Folder 59	Swisher Sweets, 2002 - 2002, undated
Box 30, Folder 60; Box 5, Folder 49	Tall N' Slim, 1970 - 1979, undated
Box 30, Folder 60	
	Te-Amo, 2001 - 2001
Box 5, Folder 50	Te-Amo, 2001 - 2001  Tiparillo , 1968 and undated
Box 5, Folder 50 Box 22, Folder 23	
	Tiparillo , 1968 and undated

Box 30, Folder 62 Vuelta Abajo, undated

Box 5, Folder 51 Wabon Pantela, undated

Box 22, Folder 21; Webster, 1930-1959

Box 37, Folder 11

Box 37, Folder 10; White Owl, 1937-1967, undated

Box 30, Folder 63;

Box 22, Folder 22

Box 37, Folder 12 Winchester, 1970 - 2009

Box 30, Folder 64 Wolf Brothers, undated

Box 30, Folder 65 Miscellaneous, undated

#### Subseries 2.2: Newspaper Advertisements, 1901-1958, undated

Box 6, Folder 1 Admiration, 1915-1949

Box 22, Folder 24 Admiration, 1915

Box 6, Folder 2 American, 1903

Box 22, Folder 27 La Azora, 1921

Box 6, Folder 3 Benefactor, 1912-1915

Box 6, Folder 4 Blackstone, 1921-1950

Box 6, Folder 5 Bouquet-Cohn , 1907

Box 6, Folder 6 Broadwall, 1914

Box 6, Folder 7 Cabanas, 1911

Box 6, Folder 8 Chancellor, 1907

Box 6, Folder 9 Charles Denby, 1928-1930

Box 6, Folder 10 Cinco, 1916

Box 6, Folder 11	C. J. Donovan , 1930
Box 6, Folder 12	Clear Havana , 1901
Box 6, Folder 13	Cobs , 1909-1910
Box 6, Folder 14	Counsellor , 1916
Box 6, Folder 15	Cremo , 1903-1929
Box 6, Folder 16	Criterion , 1951
Box 6, Folder 17	Densmore , 1916
Box 6, Folder 18	Dexter , 1948-1949
Box 6, Folder 19	Dorsey , 1909
Box 6, Folder 20	Dry Climate , 1913
Box 6, Folder 20	Dry Slitz , undated
Box 6, Folder 21	Duke of Moreland , 1914
Box 6, Folder 22	Duke of Massau , 1912
Box 6, Folder 23	Duplicate , 1912
Box 6, Folder 24	Dutch Masters , 1928-1938
Box 6, Folder 25	El Belmont , 1911
Box 6, Folder 26	El Dalo , 1915-1919
Box 6, Folder 27	El Primo , 1921
Box 6, Folder 28	El Principe de Gales , 1902
Box 6, Folder 29	El Producto , 1924-1952
Box 22, Folder 25	El Producto , 1929-1944
Box 6, Folder 30	El Roi Tan , 1917-1920

Box 6, Folder 31	El Sidelo , 1919-1927
Box 6, Folder 32	El Sirod , 1912
Box 6, Folder 33	El Symphonie , 1903
Box 6, Folder 34	El Toro , 1907
Box 6, Folder 35	El Trovador , 1954
Box 6, Folder 36	Embassy , 1951
Box 6, Folder 37	Flor de E & E , 1911
Box 6, Folder 38	Flor de Murias , 1912
Box 6, Folder 39	Florodora , 1902
Box 6, Folder 40	44 , 1924
Box 6, Folder 41	Gato , 1921
Box 6, Folder 42	General Arthur , 1901-1912
Box 6, Folder 43	George W. Walker Cigar Company , 1916
Box 6, Folder 44	Girard , 1917-1921
Box 6, Folder 45	Gonzalez and Sanchez , 1919
Box 6, Folder 46	Green Stamp , 1903
Box 6, Folder 47	Haddson Hall , 1938
Box 6, Folder 48	Harvester , 1938-1952
Box 6, Folder 49	Havana-American, 1912-1914
Box 6, Folder 50	Havana Cigars , 1913
Box 6, Folder 51	Havana Coronas , 1921

Box 6, Folder 52-53	Havana Ribbon , 1911
Box 6, Folder 54	Havana Ribbon , 1911-1928
Box 6, Folder 55	Henry George , 1929
Box 22, Folder 26	Henry George, 1929
Box 6, Folder 56	Herbert D. Shivers , 1915
Box 6, Folder 57	Hoffman House , 1902
Box 6, Folder 58	Idolita , 1928-1929
Box 6, Folder 59	In-B-Tween , 1919
Box 6, Folder 60	Jaynes Perfectos , 1950
Box 6, Folder 61	John Brown, five cent cigar , 1901
Box 6, Folder 62	John Ruskin , 1916-1952
Box 6, Folder 63	Jose Vila , 1914
Box 6, Folder 64	J. Rodgers Warner , 1914-1915
Box 6, Folder 65	Juan de Fuca , 1919-1921
Box 6, Folder 66	King Edward , 1958
Box 6, Folder 67	King Six , 1953
Box 6, Folder 68	Knickerbocker , 1915
Box 6, Folder 69	La Confesion , 1916-1927
Box 6, Folder 70	Lady Grand , 1916
Box 6, Folder 71	La Fendrich , 1930
Box 7, Folder 1	Lango , 1917
Box 7, Folder 2	La Palina , 1927-1953

Box 7, Folder 3	La Preferencia , 1903
Box 7, Folder 4	La Restina , 1912
Box 7, Folder 5	La Sinceridad , 1907
Box 7, Folder 6	La Tropical , 1947-1949
Box 7, Folder 7	La Tunita , 1912-1915
Box 7, Folder 8	La Venga , 1909
Box 7, Folder 9	La Victoria , 1902
Box 7, Folder 10	Lenox , 1903
Box 7, Folder 11	LeRoy , 1901
Box 7, Folder 12	Lords of England , 1911
Box 7, Folder 13	Marguerite , 1911
Box 7, Folder 14	Mercantile , 1940
Box 7, Folder 15	Mi Favorita , 1914
Box 7, Folder 16	Milo , 1916
Box 7, Folder 17	Muriel , 1913-1948
Box 7, Folder 18	New Bachelor , 1914
Box 7, Folder 19	Old Gold , 1927 Not a cough in the carload Comics by Briggs Comics by John Held, Jr. Throat Easy/Weather
Box 7, Folder 20	Old Virginia Cheroots , 1925
Box 7, Folder 21	Optimo , 1902-1919
Box 7, Folder 22	Orlando , 1914-1927

Box 7, Folder 23	Overland , 1918
Box 7, Folder 24	Owl , 1915-1917
Box 22, Folder 29	Owl , 1916-1917
Box 22, Folder 28	La Palina , 1930
Box 7, Folder 25	Palma de Cuba , 1912-1914
Box 7, Folder 26	Pantelas Elegantes , 1911
Box 7, Folder 27	Pathfinder , 1903
Box 7, Folder 28	Pennant , 1909
Box 22, Folder 30	Perfecto , 1930
Box 7, Folder 29	Permit , 1911
Box 7, Folder 30	Phillies , 1950
Box 22, Folder 31	Phillies , 1936-1950
Box 7, Folder 31	Picadilly , 1912
Box 24, Folder 12	Picadilly , 1913
Box 7, Folder 32	Player's Perfectos , 1954
Box 7, Folder 33	Plums , 1909
Box 7, Folder 34	Rayland , 1915
Box 7, Folder 35	R-B , 1911-1921
Box 22, Folder 32	R. B., Invincibles , 1921
Box 24, Folder 10	La Realidad , 1916
Box 7, Folder 36	Recruit , 1903
Box 22, Folder 33	Recruit , 1903

Box 7, Folder 37	R.G. Dun , 1944
Box 7, Folder 38	Ricoro , 1912-1918
Box 22, Folder 34	Ricoro , 1918-1920
Box 7, Folder 39	Rinaldo Brothers and Company, 1902
Box 7, Folder 40	Robert Burns , 1921-1938
Box 7, Folder 41	Robert Burns , 1938-1948
Box 22, Folder 35	Robert Burns , 1930-1949
Box 7, Folder 42	Roi-Tan , 1925
Box 7, Folder 43	Rosadora , 1915
Box 7, Folder 44	Royal Bengal , 1902-1911
Box 7, Folder 45	Royalist , 1943
Box 7, Folder 46	Salerosa , 1911
Box 7, Folder 47	Sanchez y Haya , 1903-1913
Box 7, Folder 48	San Felice , 1927-1931
Box 7, Folder 49	Savarona , 1909
Box 7, Folder 50	Seidenberg , 1938
Box 7, Folder 51	7-20-4 , 1943
Box 7, Folder 52	St. Elmo , 1916
Box 22, Folder 36	Tanforan , 1917
Box 7, Folder 53	Tom Keene , 1902-1917
Box 22, Folder 37	Tom Moore , 1902, 1916-1930

Box 7, Folder 54	Tom Moore , 1918
Box 22, Folder 39	Tom Moore , 1930
Box 22, Folder 38	Tom Moore , 1930
Box 7, Folder 55	Tom Palmer Queens , 1947
Box 7, Folder 56	Traico , 1911
Box 7, Folder 57	Tudor Arms , 1938
Box 7, Folder 58	Tungsten , 1916
Box 7, Folder 59	United , 1911
Box 7, Folder 60	United Cigar Stores , 1909-1922
Box 7, Folder 61	Upmann's , 1916
Box 7, Folder 62	Van Dyck , 1912, 1938
Box 7, Folder 63	Van Dyck , 1910-1936
Box 24, Folder 13	Van Dyck , 1929
Box 7, Folder 64	Waitt and Bond, Yankee Supreme , 1949-1950
Box 7, Folder 65	Watt , 1920
Box 7, Folder 66	Webster , 1927-1930
Box 22, Folder 40	Webster , 1930
Box 7, Folder 67	White Owl , 1921-1936
Box 22, Folder 41	White Owl , 1929-1938
Box 7, Folder 68	William Penn , 1929
Box 22, Folder 42	William Penn , 1929-1930
Box 7, Folder 69	Y-B , 1927-1936

Return to Table of Contents

Page 53 of 107

# Series 3: Chewing Tobacco Advertisements, 1898-2010, undated

## Subseries 3.1: Magazine Advertisements, 1898-2010, undated

Box 8, Folder 1	Amphora , undated
Box 8, Folder 2	Amsterdamer , undated
Box 8, Folder 3	Balkan Sobranie , 1952-1954
Box 8, Folder 3	Barney's , 1946-1951
Box 37, Folder 13	Black Clipper, 1980
Box 37, Folder 13	Blue Boar, 1916
Box 30, Folder 66	Camel Snus , 2000 - 2000
Box 37, Folder 13	Captain Black, 1985
Box 30, Folder 67; Box 8, Folder 4	Copenhagen, 2001 - 2001, 1999-2007, undated
Box 8, Folder 5	Country Doctor , 1946 and undated
Box 30, Folder 68	Creek Chewing Tobacco, 2002 - 2002
Box 22, Folder 44	Dills Best , 1929-1930
Box 37, Folder 14	Drum, undated
Box 8, Folder 6	Edgeworth, undated
Box 37, Folder 14; Box 22, Folder 44	Edgeworth, 1932-1949 and undated
Box 24, Folder 14	Five Brothers Plug Tobacco , undated
Box 30, Folder 68; Box 8, Folder 7	Flying Dutchman, , undated, undated

Box 24, Folder 15	Gallaher Limited , undated
Box 8, Folder 8	Golden Sceptre , undated
Box 8, Folder 9	Granger , 1932
Box 22, Folder 44	Granger , 1929-1931
Box 24, Folder 16	Grants Tobacco , undated
Box 37, Folder 15	Grizzly, 2010 -
Box 37, Folder 14; Box 22, Folder 45	Half and Half, 1938, 1960 - 1969
Box 30, Folder 69	Happy Days Smokeless Tobacco, 1980 - 1980
Box 8, Folder 10	Hickory , 1957
Box 22, Folder 45	Holiday , 1955
Box 8, Folder 10	Kentucky Club , 1959
Box 22, Folder 45	Kentucky Club , 1941-1956 and undated
Box 8, Folder 11	Klompen Kloggen , undated
Box 30, Folder 69	Kodiak Smokeless Tobacco, 2004 - 2004
Box 8, Folder 12	Masterpiece , 1965
Box 22, Folder 46	Model , 1942-1943
Box 24, Folder 17	Nigger Head Tobacco , 1916 and undated
Box 22, Folder 46	Old Briar , 1930
Box 30, Folder 70	Pep Cigarette Tobacco, undated
Box 8, Folder 13	Pioneer Sweetened Tobacco , 1898
Box 37, Folder 16	Piper Heidsieck, 1910 - 1919

Box 30, Folder 70	Presbyterian Mixture, undated
Box 8, Folder 14; Box 30, Folder 71; Box 37, Folder 17	Prince Albert, 1911 - 1952, [1932?], 1948 and undated
Box 8, Folder 15	Punchbowle/Barney's , 1945-1954
Box 37, Folder 16	Queen Quality, 1910 - 1919
Box 8, Folder 16	Red Man , 2008
Box 24, Folder 18	Red Man , undated
Box 30, Folder 72	Red Man, 2008 - 2008
Box 8, Folder 17	Redwood , 2000
Box 22, Folder 47	Revelation , [1942?- 1946?] and undated
Box 30, Folder 72; Box 8, Folder 18	Rooster, 1999, 2002, 1999 - 1999
Box 8, Folder 19	Samson , 1985
Box 8, Folder 20	Sequoia , 2001
Box 8, Folder 21	Silver Creek , 2002
Box 8, Folder 22	Skoal, 1978-2007
Box 22, Folder 48; Box 37, Folder 18	Skoal, undated
Box 30, Folder 73	Skoal, 1978 - 2008, undated
Box 8, Folder 23	Sobranie , 1954
Box 8, Folder 23	Sir Walter Raleigh, 1938
Box 22, Folder 49	Smoke, The, 1977
Box 8, Folder 24;	Three Nuns, 1938 - 1939, 1932-1951

Box 30, Folder 74

Box 8, Folder 25; Timber Wolf, 2000 - 2000, 2002

Box 30, Folder 75

Box 8, Folder 26 Tuxedo Tobacco, 1926

Box 22, Folder 49 Tuxedo, 1917

Box 37, Folder 19; Velvet, 1923, 1937 - 1940, 1939-1940

Box 30, Folder 76;

Box 8, Folder 26

Box 8, Folder 26 Will's Cut Golden Bar , 1950

Box 8, Folder 27 Yale Mixture, undated

#### Subseries 3.2: Newspaper Advertisements, 1907-1981, undated

Box 8, Folder 28 Bull Durham , 1913-1916

Box 24, Folder 19 Bull Durham, 1925

Box 22, Folder 43 Bull Durham, 1914-1992, undated

Box 8, Folder 29 Duke's Mixture, 1912

Box 22, Folder 50 Granger , 1933-1934

Box 22, Folder 51 Half and Half, 1926

Box 8, Folder 30 Harmony, 1916

Box 8, Folder 31 Lucky Strike, 1907

Box 8, Folder 32 Mascot, 1913

Box 8, Folder 33 Mayo's, 1914-1915

Box 24, Folder 19 Nigger Hair, 1916

Box 8, Folder 34 Old Briar, 1927

Box 30, Folder 77; Box 8, Folder 35	Piper Heidsieck, 1907, 1917 - 1917
Box 8, Folder 36	Player's Please , 1945
Box 8, Folder 37	Prince Albert , 1911-1914
Box 37, Folder 20; Box 8, Folder 38	Prince Albert, 1915-1940
Box 22, Folder 52	Prince Albert , 1926-1949
Box 8, Folder 39	Rosadora , 1915
Box 8, Folder 40	Skoal , 1980-1981
Box 8, Folder 41	Stag , 1913
Box 37, Folder 21	Star, 1910 - 1919
Box 8, Folder 42	Target , 1931
Box 22, Folder 53	Target , 1931
Box 8, Folder 43	Three Nuns , 1934
Box 8, Folder 44	Tuxedo , 1912-1919
Box 22, Folder 54	Tuxedo , 1912
Box 8, Folder 45	Velvet , 1911-1924
Box 8, Folder 46	Velvet , 1916-1924
Box 22, Folder 55	Velvet , 1913
Box 30, Folder 78	Velvet, 1910 - 1919
Box 22, Folder 56	Multiple brands, undated
Box 22, Folder 57	Multiple brands for soldiers, 1943

## Series 4: Holder Advertisements, 1923-1957, undated

Box 26, Folder 1 Dunhill-De Nicotea , 1957

Box 26, Folder 2 Kirsten, 1947

Box 26, Folder 2 Klickit, 1923 and undated

Box 26, Folder 1 Scope, 1949

Box 26, Folder 1 Tobacco Yello , 1950

## Series 5: Lighters and Accessories Advertisements, 1934-1977

Box 26, Folder 3 ASR, 1947-1949

Box 26, Folder 4 Berkeley, 1946

Box 26, Folder 5 Elgin American, 1952

Box 26, Folder 6 Gilolite, 1934

Box 26, Folder 7 Lord and Lady Buston, 1959

Box 26, Folder 8 Marnman , 1970

Box 26, Folder 9 Parker Flaminaire, 1950-1951

Box 26, Folder 12 Princes Gardner, 1958-1963

Box 26, Folder 13 Regens, 1951

Box 26, Folder 14 Ritepoint, 1949

Box 26, Folder 15 Schick, 1955

Box 26, Folder 16 Scripto , 1962-1971

Box 26, Folder 17 S.T. Dupont, 1977

Box 26, Folder 18 Video Luxury, 1948

Box 26, Folder 19-20 Zippo , 1943-1971

# Series 6: Matches Advertisements, 1949

Box 26, Folder 21 Diamond, [1949?]

Box 26, Folder 21 International News, undated

# Series 7: Pipes Advertisements, 1920-1971, undated

Box 26, Folder 22	Barling , 1960
Box 26, Folder 22	Custombuilt , 1946
Box 26, Folder 22	Demuth , 1946-1947
Box 26, Folder 22	Dr. Grabow , 1943-1968
Box 26, Folder 22	E.A. Carey , 1964
Box 26, Folder 22	Foursome , 1951
Box 26, Folder 22	Hunter by Falcon , undated
Box 26, Folder 22	Hesson Guard Milano, undated
Box 26, Folder 23; Box 37, Folder 22	Kaywoodie, 1942-1971
Box 26, Folder 23	Kirsten Sportman , 1945 and undated
Box 26, Folder 24	Medico , [1946-1971?]
Box 26, Folder 24	Monterey , [1946?]
Box 26, Folder 24	Pipe (Playboy) , undated
Box 26, Folder 24	Poet Pipes , undated
Box 26, Folder 25	Royalton , [1943-1945?]
Box 26, Folder 25	Smokemaster , [1944?]
Box 26, Folder 25	Sterling Hall , [1946?]
Box 26, Folder 25	Sterncrest , [1947?]
Box 26, Folder 26	Van Roy , [1944-1958?]
Box 26, Folder 26	Wally Frank, Ltd. , [1958?]

Box 26, Folder 26 Weber, [1947-1963?]

Box 26, Folder 26 WDC, [1920-1947?]

Box 26, Folder 26 Yello-Bole, [1942?-1970?]

# Series 8: Smokers' Drops Advertisements, 1958

Box 26, Folder 27 Smith Brothers, 1958

# Series 9: Toothpaste Advertisements, undated

Box 26, Folder 28 Listerine, undated

Box 26, Folder 28 Pepsodent, 1920

# Series 10: Point of Purchase Displays, undated

Map-folder 1 Kool, undated

Map-folder 1 Luckies, undated

Map-folder 1 George Washington, undated

Map-folder 1 Viceroy, undated

### Series 11: Born Digital Content, 2010-02-2011-04-28

Consists of a Powerpoint presentation converted to PDF file.

Born digital PowerPoint files stored in the Smithsonian Institutions' Digital Asset Management System (DAMS).

Subseries 11.1: Doctors, Dentists, and Nurses Smoking, 2010-02-2011-02 8 digital files

More Doctor's Smoke Camels , 2011-01-16 1 digital file (AC1224-000001)

Image(s): More Doctor's Smoke Camels, 2011-01-16

20,679 Physicians , 2011-01-16 1 digital file (AC1224-0000002)

Image(s): 20,679 Physicians, 2011-01-16

Throat Doctors, 2011-02-12

1 Digital image (AC1224-000003)

Image(s): Throat Doctors, 2011-02-12

Doctor's Hawk Cigs , 2011-02-13 1 digital file (AC1224-000004)

Image(s): Doctor's Hawk Cigs, 2011-02-13

Targeting Doctors , 2010-02-27 1 digital file (AC1224-0000005)

Image(s): Targeting Doctors, 2010-02-27

Nurses , 2010-05-12 1 digital file (AC1224-000006) Image(s): Nurses , 2010-05-12

Dentist Recommends , 2011-02-12 1 digital file (AC1224-000007)

Image(s): Dentist Recommends, 2011-02-12

Hospitalized Patients, 2010-09-05 1 digital file (AC1224-000008)

Image(s): Hospitalized Patients, 2010-09-05

Subseries 11.2: Good for Your Throat, 2010-08-2011-03 *9 digital files* 

Guard Your Throat, 2011-02-13

1 digital file (AC1224-0000009)

Image(s): Guard Your Throat, 2011-02-13

Your Adam's Apple, 2010-04-11 *1 digital file (AC1224-000010)* 

Image(s): Your Adam's Apple, 2010-04-11

Famous Voices, 2010-08-08 1 digital file (AC1224-0000011)

Image(s): Famous Voices, 2010-08-08

Singers, 2011-01-08 1 digital file (AC1224-0000012) Image(s): Singers, 2011-01-08

Throat Scratch, 2010-12-05 1 digital file (AC1224-0000013)

Image(s): Throat Scratch, 2010-12-05

Your "T" Zone, 2010-08-08 1 digital file (AC1224-0000014)

Image(s): Your "T" Zone, 2010-08-08

Not a Cough in a Carload, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000015)

Image(s): Not a Cough in a Carload, 2011-03-28

Why Be Irritated?, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000016)

Image(s): Why Be Irritated?, 2011-03-28

Here's Johnny, 2011-03-19 1 digital file (AC1224-0000017)

Image(s): Here's Johnny!, 2011-03-19

Subseries 11.3: For Your Health, 2010-02-2011-03 8 digital files

Do You Inhale?, 2011-02-13 1 digital file (AC1224-000018)

Image(s): Do You Inhale?, 2011-02-13

To Your Heart's Content, 2010-02-14 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000019)* 

Image(s): To Your Heart's Content, 2010-02-14

For Digestion Sake, 2011-04-28

1 digital file (AC1224-0000020)

Image(s): For Digestion Sake, 2011-04-28

Medical Cigarettes, 2010-09-12 1 digital file (AC1224-000021)

Image(s): Medical Cigarettes, 2010-09-12

Best For You, 2010-09-12 1 digital file (AC1224-000022) Image(s): Best For You, 2010-09-12

Feel Your Best, 2011-01-09 1 digital file (AC1224-0000023)

Image(s): Feel Your Best, 2011-01-09

Healthy Cigars and Pipes, 2011-02-13 1 digital file (AC1224-000024)

Image(s): Healthy Cigars & Pipes, 2011-02-13

British Health Claims, 2011-03-03 1 digital file (AC1224-0000025)

Image(s): British Health Claims, 2011-03-03

# Subseries 11.4: Scientific and Medical Authority, (bulk 2011-01-2011-03) *5 digital files*

Pseudoscience, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-000026)

Image(s): Pseudoscience, 2011-03-28

Medical Authority, 2011-01-16 1 digital file (AC1224-0000027)

Image(s): Medical Authority, 2011-01-16

Not One Single Case, 2010-08-08 1 digital file (AC1224-0000028)

Image(s): Not One Single Case, 2010-08-08

Factories Labs Machines , 2011-01-08 1 digital file (AC1224-0000029)

Image(s): Factories Labs Machines, 2011-01-08

Accuray , 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-000030) Image(s): Accuray , 2011-03-28

Subseries 11.5: Menthol Medicates, (bulk 2011-01-2011-03)

#### 7 Digital images

Switch When Sick, 2011-01-08 *1 digital file (AC1224-000031)* 

Image(s): Switch When Sick, 2011-01-08

Kool Your Throat, 2010-10-24 1 digital file (AC1224-000032)

Image(s): Kool Your Throat, 2010-10-24

Mint Julep, 2011-01-08 1 digital file (AC1224-000033) Image(s): Mint Julep, 2011-01-08

Mouth Happy, 2010-10-03 1 digital file (AC1224-000034) Image(s): Mouth Happy, 2010-10-03

Menthol for Women, 2011-03-05 *1 digital file (AC1224-000035)* 

Image(s): Menthol for Women, 2011-03-05

Newport Teases Teens, 2011-03-19 1 digital file (AC1224-000036)

Image(s): Newport Teases Teens, 2011-03-19

Recent Menthol, 2011-03-19 1 digital file (AC1224-000037)

Image(s): Recent Menthol, 2011-03-19

# Subseries 11.6: Filter Safety Myths, 2010-04-2011-03 9 Digital images

Protects Your Health, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-000038)

Image(s): Protects Your Health, 2011-03-30

Doctor Ordered, 2011-01-16 1 digital file (AC1224-000039)

Image(s): Doctor Ordered, 2011-01-16

Thinks for Himself, 2010-09-15 1 digital file (AC1224-0000040)

Image(s): Thinks for Himself, 2010-09-15

Voice of Wisdom, 2010-04-03

1 digital file (AC1224-0000041)

Image(s): Voice of Wisdom, 2010-04-03

You're So Smart, 2010-04-03 1 digital file (AC1224-0000042)

Image(s): You're So Smart, 2010-04-03

Miracle Tip, 2010-04-03 1 digital file (AC1224-000043) Image(s): Miracle Tip, 2010-04-03

Marlboro Men, 2011-03-20 1 digital file (AC1224-0000044)

Image(s): Marlboro Men, 2011-03-20

Reduced Carcinogens, 2011-01-09 1 digital file (AC1224-0000045)

Image(s): Reduced Carcinogens, 2011-01-09

High Tech Filters, 2011-03-30 *1 digital file (AC1224-000046)* 

Image(s): High Tech Filters, 2011-03-30

# Subseries 11.7: Light, Super, and Ultra Light, (bulk 2010-05-2010-12) *7 Digital images*

Light, 2011-03-20 1 digital file (AC1224-0000047) Image(s): Light, 2011-03-20

Super Light, 2010-08-29 1 digital file (AC1224-0000048) Image(s): Super Light, 2010-08-29

Ultra Light, 2011-28-03 1 digital file (AC1224-0000049) Image(s): Ultra Light, 2011-28-03

Less Nicotine, 2010-08-08 1 digital file (AC1224-000050) Image(s): Less Nicotine, 2010-08-08

Low Tar, 2010-12-24 1 digital file (AC1224-0000051)

Image(s): Low Tar, 2010-12-24

Mild as May, 2010-12-18

1 digital file (AC1224-0000052) Image(s): Mild as May, 2010-12-18

Never a Rough Puff, 2010-5-12 *1 digital file (AC1224-000053)* 

Image(s): Never a Rough Puff, 2010-5-12

#### Subseries 11.8: Reassuring Brand Names, 2010-08-2010-12

True, 2010-12-05 1 digital file (AC1224-000054) Image(s): True, 2010-12-05

Vantage, 2010-08-13 1 digital file (AC1224-0000055) Image(s): Vantage, 2010-08-13

Merit, 2010-08-23 1 digital file (AC1224-000056) Image(s): Merit, 2010-08-23

Fact, 2010-09-18 1 digital file (AC1224-0000057) Image(s): Fact, 2010-09-18

Life, 2010-09-18 1 digital file (AC1224-000058) Image(s): Life, 2010-09-18

Real, 2010-09-18 1 digital file (AC1224-000059) Image(s): Real, 2010-09-18

#### Subseries 11.9: It's Toasted, (bulk 2010-10-2010-11)

It's Toasted, 2011-02-13 1 digital file (AC1224-000060) Image(s): It's Toasted, 2011-02-13

Nature in the Raw, 2010-10-24 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000061)* 

Image(s): Nature in the Raw, 2010-10-24

Sheep Dip, 2010-11-25

1 digital file (AC1224-000062) Image(s): Sheep Dip, 2010-11-25

Sunshine Mellows, 2011-02-13 *1 digital file (AC1224-000063)* 

Image(s): Sunshine Mellows, 2011-02-13

#### Subseries 11.10: Freshness, Purity, Natural, and Organic, (bulk 2010-08-2011-03)

Freshness, 2011-03-28

1 digital file (AC1224-0000064)

Image(s): Freshness, 2011-03-28

Fresh as Mountain Air, 2010-03-10 *1 digital file (AC1224-000065)* 

Image(s): Fresh as Mountain Air, 2010-03-10

Springtime!, 2010-12-24 1 digital file (AC1224-000066) Image(s): Springtime!, 2010-12-24

Pure and Clean, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-000067) Image(s): Pure & Clean, 2011-03-28

Natural, 2011-01-09 1 digital file (AC1224-000068) Image(s): Natural, 2011-01-09

Organic, 2010-08-13 1 digital file (AC1224-000069) Image(s): Organic, 2010-08-13

No Additives, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-000070) Image(s): No Additives, 2011-03-30

#### Subseries 11.11: Psychological Exploits, 2011-03-23-2011-03-28

Calms Your Nerves, 2011-03-23 *1 digital file (AC1224-000071)* 

Image(s): Calms Your Nerves, 2011-03-23

Get a Lift, 2011-03-23

1 digital file (AC1224-0000072) Image(s): Get a Lift, 2011-03-23

Your Disposition, 2011-03-23 *1 digital file (AC1224-000073)* 

Image(s): Your Disposition, 2011-03-23

Sex Sells, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000074) Image(s): Sex Sells, 2011-03-28

It's Fun to be Fooled, 2011-03-23 *1 digital file (AC1224-000075)* 

Image(s): It's Fun to be Fooled, 2011-03-23

No Cigarette Hangover, 2011-03-23 *1 digital file (AC1224-000076)* 

Image(s): No Cigarette Hangover, 2011-03-23

#### Subseries 11.12: Targeting Women, 2011-03-24-2011-03-30

Let's Smoke Girls, 2011-03-30 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000077)* 

Image(s): Let's Smoke Girls, 2011-03-30

Today's Women, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-000078)

Image(s): Today's Women, 2011-03-30

You're So Smart, 2011-03-23 1 digital file (AC1224-0000079)

Image(s): You're So Smart, 2011-03-23

Brides with Butts, 2011-03-28 *1 digital file (AC1224-000080)* 

Image(s): Brides with Butts, 2011-03-28

Couples in Love, 2011-03-30 *1 digital file (AC1224-000081)* 

Image(s): Couples in Love, 2011-03-30

Keep Kissable, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-000082)

Image(s): Keep Kissable, 2011-03-28

Objectifying Women, 2011-03-28

1 digital file (AC1224-0000083)

Image(s): Objectifying Women, 2011-03-28

LS MFT, 2011-03-24 1 digital file (AC1224-000084) Image(s): LS MFT, 2011-03-24

Lady's Cigars, 2011-03-24 1 digital file (AC1224-000085) Image(s): Lady's Cigars, 2011-03-24

#### Subseries 11.13: Women's Cigarettes, 2011-03-23-2011-03-28

Virginia Slims, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-000086) Image(s): Virginia Slims, 2011-03-28

Eve, 2011-03-23 1 digital file (AC1224-000087) Image(s): Eve, 2011-03-23

Misty, 2011-03-23 1 digital file (AC1224-000088) Image(s): Misty, 2011-03-23

Capri, 2011-03-27 1 digital file (AC1224-000089) Image(s): Capri, 2011-03-27

Max, 2010-08-23 1 digital file (AC1224-000090) Image(s): Max, 2010-08-23

Styke & Satin, 2011-03-23 1 digital file (AC1224-000091) Image(s): Styke & Satin, 2011-03-23

Marlboro, 2011-03-23 1 digital file (AC1224-000092) Image(s): Marlboro, 2011-03-23

#### Subseries 11.14: Smoking to Keep Slim, 2010-07-2011-03

Instead of a Sweet, 2011-03-29

1 digital file (AC1224-0000093)

Image(s): Instead of a Sweet, 2011-03-29

Future Shadow Faces, 2011-01-01 *1 digital file (AC1224-000094)* 

Image(s): Future Shadow Faces, 2011-01-01

Tempted to Over-indulge, 2011-03-30 *1 digital file (AC1224-000095)* 

Image(s): Tempted to Over-indulge, 2011-03-30

Keeps You Slim, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-000096)

Image(s): Keeps You Slim, 2011-03-28

Super Slim, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-000097) Image(s): Super Slim, 2011-03-28

Slim & Sassy, 2010-07-18 1 digital file (AC1224-0000098)

Image(s): Slim & Sassy, 2010-07-18

Think Light, 2010-08-08 1 digital file (AC1224-0000099) Image(s): Think Light, 2010-08-08

Slim & Light, 2010-12-10 1 digital file (AC1224-0000100)

Image(s): Slim & Light, 2010-12-10

Thinner, 2010-12-10 1 digital file (AC1224-0000101) Image(s): Thinner, 2010-12-10

Cigarette Diet, 2010-12-10 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000102)* 

Image(s): Cigarette Diet, 2010-12-10

Long & Lean, 2010-12-10 1 digital file (AC1224-0000103)

Image(s): Long & Lean, 2010-12-10

Subseries 11.15: Targeting Teens, (bulk 2010-12-2011-03)

School Days, 2011-03-19

1 digital file (AC1224-0000104) Image(s): School Days, 2011-03-19

Young Smokers, 2011-01-20 1 digital file (AC1224-0000105)

Image(s): Young Smokers, 2011-01-20

Be Happy, Go Lucky, 2010-03-14 1 digital file (AC1224-0000106)

Image(s): Be Happy, Go Lucky, 2010-03-14

Comic Strips , 2010-11-25 1 digital file (AC1224-0000107)

Image(s): Comic Strips, 2010-11-25

Today's Youth, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-0000108)

Image(s): Today's Youth, 2011-03-30

Flavored Cigarettes, 2010-08-13 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000109)* 

Image(s): Flavored Cigarettes, 2010-08-13

Joe Camel, 2010-12-24 1 digital file (AC1224-0000110) Image(s): Joe Camel, 2010-12-24

Give Aways, 2010-07-12 1 digital file (AC1224-0000111)

Image(s): Give Aways, 2010-07-12

Newport Teases Teens, 2011-03-30 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000112)* 

Image(s): Newport Teases Teens, 2011-03-30

#### Subseries 11.16: Infants and Children, 2010-12-2011-03

Babies, 2010-03-27 1 digital file (AC1224-0000113) Image(s): Babies, 2010-03-27

Children, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000114) Image(s): Children, 2011-03-28

Gift for Daddy, 2011-02-12

1 digital file (AC1224-0000115)

Image(s): Gift for Daddy, 2011-02-12

Candy Cigarettes, 2010-12-18 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000116)* 

Image(s): Candy Cigarettes, 2010-12-18

Santa Puffing, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000117)

Image(s): Santa Puffing, 2011-03-28

School Programs , 2010-12-10 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000118)* 

Image(s): School Programs, 2010-12-10

#### Subseries 11.17: Movie Stars Endorsers, 2010-11-2011-03

Female Stars, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000119)

Image(s): Female Stars, 2011-03-28

Male Stars, 2011-03-28

1 digital file (AC1224-0000120)

Image(s): Male Stars, 2011-03-28

Iconic Couples, 2010-11-21 1 digital file (AC1224-0000121)

Image(s): Iconic Couples, 2010-11-21

Champion Endorsers, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-0000122)

Image(s): Champion Endorsers, 2011-03-30

TV Stars, 2011-01-09

1 digital file (AC1224-0000123)

Image(s): TV Stars, 2011-01-09

Directors & Producers, 2011-03-19 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000124)* 

Image(s): Directors & Producers, 2011-03-19

#### Subseries 11.18: Smoking in Sports, (bulk 2011-03)

Don't Get Your Wind, 2011-01-08

1 digital file (AC1224-0000125)

Image(s): Don't Get Your Wind, 2011-01-08

Baseball, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000126) Image(s): Baseball, 2011-03-28

Football, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-0000127) Image(s): Football, 2011-03-30

Golf, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000128) Image(s): Golf, 2011-03-28

Tennis, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000129) Image(s): Tennis, 2011-03-28

Boxing, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000130) Image(s): Boxing, 2011-03-28

Ice Hockey, 2010-09-19
1 digital file (AC1224-0000131)
Image(s): Ice Hockey, 2010-09-19

Bowling, 2010-09-19 1 digital file (AC1224-0000132) Image(s): Bowling, 2010-09-19

Winter Sports, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000133) Image(s): Winter Sports, 2011-03-28

Water Sports , 2011-03-19 1 digital file (AC1224-0000134) Image(s): Water Sports , 2011-03-19

Bicycle, 2010-06-27 1 digital file (AC1224-0000135) Image(s): Bicycle, 2010-06-27

Be a Sport, 2011-03-19 1 digital file (AC1224-0000136) Image(s): Be a Sport, 2011-03-19

Sponsorships, 2010-11-21

1 digital file (AC1224-0000137) Image(s): Sponsorships, 2010-11-21

#### Subseries 11.19: African Americans, (bulk 2011-03)

Targeting African Americans, 2011-03-19 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000138)* 

Image(s): Targeting African Americans, 2011-03-19

Targeting with Menthol, 2011-03-19 1 digital file (AC1224-0000139)

Image(s): Targeting with Menthol, 2011-03-19

Targeting Black Women, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000140)

Image(s): Targeting Black Women, 2011-03-28

Mixed Races, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-0000141)

Image(s): Mixed Races, 2011-03-30

Racist Ads, 2010-09-15 1 digital file (AC1224-0000142)

Image(s): Racist Ads, 2010-09-15

#### Subseries 11.20: No Medical Claims, (bulk 2010-03-2010-12)

We Don't Make Medical Claims, 2010-12-10 1 digital file (AC1224-0000143)

Image(s): We Don't Make Medical Claims, 2010-12-10

Treat Not Treatment, 2010-03-10 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000144)* 

Image(s): Treat Not Treatment, 2010-03-10

#### Subseries 11.21: Cigarettes as People, 2010-08-2011-01

Dancing Boxes, 2010-12-10 1 digital file (AC1224-0000145)

Image(s): Dancing Boxes, 2010-12-10

Zira Girls, 2010-09-05 1 digital file (AC1224-0000146)

Image(s): Zira Girls, 2010-09-05

B&H People, 2011-01-08

1 digital file (AC1224-0000147) Image(s): B&H People, 2011-01-08

Tobacco People , 2010-08-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000148)

Image(s): Tobacco People, 2010-08-28

#### Subseries 11.22: Cultural Icons, (bulk 2010-11-2011-03)

Politics & Politicians, 2010-11-21 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000149)* 

Image(s): Politics & Politicians, 2010-11-21

Lawyers & Judges, 2010-07-10 1 digital file (AC1224-0000150)

Image(s): Lawyers & Judges, 2010-07-10

All That Jazz, 2011-03-19 1 digital file (AC1224-0000151)

Image(s): All That Jazz, 2011-03-19

Landmarks , 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-0000152)

Image(s): Landmarks, 2011-03-30

Religious Symbols, 2010-08-13 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000153)* 

Image(s): Religious Symbols, 2010-08-13

Cultural Icons, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-0000154)

Image(s): Cultural Icons, 2011-03-30

Ordinary Life, 2011-03-19 1 digital file (AC1224-0000155)

Image(s): Ordinary Life, 2011-03-19

Artistic, 2010-12-10

1 digital file (AC1224-0000156) Image(s): Artistic, 2010-12-10

Luxury Cigarettes, 2011-03-28 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000157)* 

Image(s): Luxury Cigarettes, 2011-03-28

Snobbish Cigarettes, 2011-03-28

1 digital file (AC1224-0000158)

Image(s): Snobbish Cigarettes, 2011-03-28

Gay, 2011-03-26 1 digital file (AC1224-0000159) Image(s): Gay, 2011-03-26

#### Subseries 11.23: War and Aviation, 2010-07-2011-03

World War I, 2010-12-10 1 digital file (AC1224-0000160) Image(s): World War I, 2010-12-10

World War II, 2011-01-09 1 digital file (AC1224-0000161) Image(s): World War II, 2011-01-09

Women In War, 2010-07-25 1 digital file (AC1224-0000162)

Image(s): Women In War, 2010-07-25

Aviation, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-0000163) Image(s): Aviation, 2011-03-30

Spacemen, 2010-12-24 1 digital file (AC1224-0000164) Image(s): Spacemen, 2010-12-24

#### Subseries 11.24: Cigars, Pipes, Holders, Smokeless, 2010-12-2011-03

Cigars, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-0000165) Image(s): Cigars, 2011-03-30

Lady's Cigars, 2010-12-10 1 digital file (AC1224-0000166) Image(s): Lady's Cigars, 2010-12-10

Pipes, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000167) Image(s): Pipes, 2011-03-28

Cigarette Holders, 2011-03-38

1 digital file (AC1224-0000168)

Image(s): Cigarette Holders, 2011-03-38

Smokeless Tobacco, 2011-01-08 1 digital file (AC1224-0000169)

Image(s): Smokeless Tobacco, 2011-01-08

#### Subseries 11.25: Propaganda and Documents, 2010-06-2010-12

Industry Propaganda, 2010-12-23 1 digital file (AC1224-0000170)

Image(s): Industry Propaganda, 2010-12-23

Smoking Gun Documents, 2010-06-17 *1 digital file (AC1224-000171)* 

Image(s): Smoking Gun Documents, 2010-06-17

#### Subseries 11.26: Recent Strategies, (bulk 2010-08-2010-12)

Kamel, 2010-08-07 1 digital file (AC1224-0000172)

Image(s): Kamel, 2010-08-07

Pleasure to Burn, 2010-10-24 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000173)* 

Image(s): Pleasure to Burn, 2010-10-24

On the Wild Side, 2010-08-10 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000174)* 

Image(s): On the Wild Side, 2010-08-10

Camel Modern, 2011-03-28 1 digital file (AC1224-0000175)

Image(s): Camel Modern, 2011-03-28

Lucky Strike Modern, 2010-08-21 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000176)* 

Image(s): Lucky Strike Modern, 2010-08-21

Kool Modern, 2010-10-24 1 digital file (AC1224-0000177)

Image(s): Kool Modern, 2010-10-24

Salem Modern, 2010-12-10

1 digital file (AC1224-0000178)

Image(s): Salem Modern, 2010-12-10

Silk Cut, 2010-12-12 1 digital file (AC1224-0000179) Image(s): Silk Cut, 2010-12-12

Bizarre, 2010-12-24 1 digital file (AC1224-0000180) Image(s): Bizarre, 2010-12-24

#### Subseries 11.27: Early Orientalist, (bulk 2011-01)

Murad, 2011-01-16 1 digital file (AC1224-0000181) Image(s): Murad, 2011-01-16

Omar, 2011-01-08 1 digital file (AC1224-0000182) Image(s): Omar, 2011-01-08

Helmar, 2011-01-09 1 digital file (AC1224-0000183) Image(s): Helmar, 2011-01-09

Mogul, 2010-02-14 1 digital file (AC1224-0000184) Image(s): Mogul, 2010-02-14

Mecca, 2010-05-12 1 digital file (AC1224-0000185) Image(s): Mecca, 2010-05-12

Fatima, 2011-01-09 1 digital file (AC1224-0000186) Image(s): Fatima, 2011-01-09

Deities, 2010-02-14 1 digital file (AC1224-0000187) Image(s): Deities, 2010-02-14

Abdullas, 2011-01-09 1 digital file (AC1224-0000188) Image(s): Abdullas, 2011-01-09

Remeses, 2011-01-08

1 digital file (AC1224-0000189) Image(s): Remeses, 2011-01-08

#### Subseries 11.28: Then and Now, (bulk 2010-09-2011-03)

Then & Now, 2010-12-10
1 digital file (AC1224-0000190)

Image(s): Then & Now, 2010-12-10

Tit for Tat Ads, 2010-09-06 1 digital file (AC1224-0000191) Image(s): Tit for Tat Ads, 2010-09-06

Long Cigarettes, 2010-03-30 *1 digital file (AC1224-0000192)* 

Image(s): Long Cigarettes, 2010-03-30

Quit Smoking, 2010-12-10 1 digital file (AC1224-0000193)

Image(s): Quit Smoking, 2010-12-10

Spoofs, 2010-12-05 1 digital file (AC1224-0000194) Image(s): Spoofs, 2010-12-05

Elegance, 2011-01-08 1 digital file (AC1224-0000195) Image(s): Elegance, 2011-01-08

1950s Chic, 2011-03-19 1 digital file (AC1224-0000196) Image(s): 1950s Chic, 2011-03-19

1960s Groovy, 2011-03-12 1 digital file (AC1224-0000197) Image(s): 1960s Groovy, 2011-03-12

1970s Disco, 2011-03-30 1 digital file (AC1224-0000198) Image(s): 1970s Disco, 2011-03-30

Miscellaneous, 2011-03-20 1 digital file (AC1224-0000199)

Image(s): Miscellaneous, 2011-03-20

Return to Table of Contents

# Series 12: Ephemera , 1960-2013, undated

Box 30, Folder 79	A. Callus & Company, undated
Box 30, Folder 80	Basic, 1999 - 2001
Box 30, Folder 81	Bucks, undated
Box 39, Folder 8	Camel, 1930s
Box 30, Folder 82	Camel, counter cards and coaster, undated
Box 31, Folder 1	Camel, direct mail, 2005 - 2012
Box 31, Folder 2	Camel, postcards , 2008 - 2008
Box 31, Folder 3	Camel, undated
Box 40, Folder 28	Caven A, undated
Box 31, Folder 4; Box 40, Folder 29; Box 37, Folder 23	Fatima, undated
Box 31, Folder 5	Golden Fiction, 1950 - 1950
Box 31, Folder 6	GPC, 1999 - 1999
Box 31, Folder 7	Grizzly Smokeless Tobacco, 2013 - 2013
Box 31, Folder 8	Job, undated
Box 31, Folder 9	Kensitas, undated
Box 40, Folder 30	Kite, undated
Box 31, Folder 10; Box 37, Folder 24	L & M, 1970 - 1979, 1960 - 1989
Box 40, Folder 31	Monetcristo, 2000 - 2009
Box 37, Folder 25	Old Gold, undated

Box 31, Folder 11	Parliament, undated
Box 31, Folder 12	Prince Albert, undated
Box 40, Folder 32; Box 31, Folder 13	Raleigh, 1960 - 1969, undated
Box 39, Folder 9	Red Man, 1950s
Box 31, Folder 14	Robert Burton, undated
Box 31, Folder 15	Rooster Chewing Tobacco, 2000 - 2000
Box 31, Folder 16	Rothmans, 1960 - 1969
Box 37, Folder 26	Salem, 1970 - 1999
Box 39, Folder 10	Silk Cut, 1995
Box 31, Folder 17	Siphon , undated
Box 31, Folder 18	Skoal, 1995 - 2013
Box 31, Folder 19	Swisher Sweets Cigars, 2008 - 2008
Box 31, Folder 20	Viceroy, undated
Box 31, Folder 21	Virginia Slims, notecards, undated
Box 31, Folder 22	Virginia Slims, recipe book, 2007 - 2007
Box 31, Folder 23	Virginia Slims, catalogs, 2005 - 2006
Box 31, Folder 24	Virginia Slims, catalogs, 2007 - 2008
Box 31, Folder 25	Virginia Slims, direct mail, 2007 - 2009
Box 31, Folder 26	Virginia Slims, miscellaneous, 2000 - 2006
Box 25, Folder 12	Camel, poster, 1934

Return to Table of Contents

## Series 13: 2017 Addenda

## Subseries 13.1: Cigarettes

Box 41, Folder 1	111 Cigarettes, 1922-04-15-1922-09-23
Box 41, Folder 2	Abdulla, 1919-1941
Box 41, Folder 3	Alpine, 1978-1990
Box 41, Folder 4	American Spirit, 1999-2017
Box 41, Folder 5	Ardath, 1958-06
Box 41, Folder 6	Ardath Cigarettes - Famous Film Stars Cigarette Cards, undated
Box 41, Folder 7	Barclay, 1981-1984
Box 41, Folder 8	Barking Dog (Post Card), undated
Box 41, Folder 9	Basic, 1993-2001
Box 41, Folder 10	Beech-Nut, undated
Box 41, Folder 11	Belair, 1966-1980, undated
Box 41, Folder 12	Benson and Hedges, 1973-1999
Box 41, Folder 13	Blue Boar, 1923-1925
Box 41, Folder 14	Borkim Riff, undated
Box 41, Folder 15	Brown & Williamson Calendar, 1991
Box 41, Folder 16	Buckingham, 1941-1944
Box 41, Folder 17	Bucks, 1990-1991
Box 41, Folder 18	Bull Durham, 1913-1992, undated
Box 41, Folder 19	Cambridge, 1989-1990
Box 41, Folder 20	Camel, 1919-12-05-2001, undated

Box 41, Folder 21	Camel, 1927-2015
Box 41, Folder 22	Camel, Joe Camel, 1988-1997
Box 42, Folder 1	Cameo, undated
Box 42, Folder 2	Cannadonna, undated
Box 42, Folder 3	Capri, 1988-1999
Box 42, Folder 4	Carlton, 1978-1999
Box 42, Folder 5	Carreras Ltd Film Star Cigarette Cards, undated
Box 42, Folder 6	Cavalier, 1954
Box 42, Folder 7	Century 100, 1983
Box 42, Folder 8	Chesterfield, 1916-1992, undated
Box 42, Folder 9	Chesterfield, 1924-1990, undated
Box 42, Folder 10	Chesterfield, 1929-1952
Box 42, Folder 11	Clown Cigarettes, undated
Box 42, Folder 12	Copenhagen, 1956-2017
Box 42, Folder 13	Craven "A", 1984-1988
Box 42, Folder 14	Debs (Benson & Hedges), 1940
Box 42, Folder 15	De Reszke, 1916-1937
Box 42, Folder 16	Domino, 1939-1946
Box 42, Folder 17	Doral, 1973-2003
Box 42, Folder 18	Dunhill, 1920-1953, undated
Box 42, Folder 19	English Ovals Ads, 1922

Box 42, Folder 20	Egyptian Emblems Ad, undated
Box 42, Folder 21	fact Cigarette Ads, undated
Box 42, Folder 22	Fatima, 1912-1951, undated
Box 42, Folder 23	Gold Bond Cigarettes Ad, 1972
Box 42, Folder 24	Cold Flakes Cigarettes Ads, 1930-1997, undated
Box 42, Folder 25	Golden Lights Ads, 1979-1982
Box 42, Folder 26	Helmar Turkish Cigarette Ads, 1916-1926, undated
Box 42, Folder 27	Peter Jackson: "You're laughing" Ads, 1984-1990, undated
Box 42, Folder 28	(John) Players, 1927-1981
Box 42, Folder 29	Kent, 1977-1991, undated
Box 42, Folder 30	Kodiak, 2004
Box 42, Folder 31	Kool, 1939-2006, undated
Box 42, Folder 32	Lark, 1974-1979, undated
Box 42, Folder 33	L&M, 1961-1993, undated
Box 42, Folder 34	London Life, undated
Box 42, Folder 35	Longfellow, 1946-05-16-1946-07-22
Box 43, Folder 1	Lucky Strike, 1914-1996, undated
Box 43, Folder 2	Lucky Strike, 1924-1960
Box 43, Folder 3	Macdonald Select, undated
Box 43, Folder 4	Magna Cigarettes, undated
Box 43, Folder 5	Marlboro - Come to Where Flavor Country Is, 1973-2015, undated
Box 43, Folder 6	Marlboro "Midas May" Ads, 1929-1941, undated

Box 43, Folder 7	Marlboro, 1964-2014, undated
Box 43, Folder 8	Marlboro Men "Welcome to the Country" Ads, 1972-2001, undated
Box 43, Folder 9	Marshall's Cigarettes (Illustrated Almanac), 1905
Box 43, Folder 10	Marvels, 1938-07-05-1938-09-30
Box 43, Folder 11	Matinée, 1938-1985
Box 43, Folder 12	Max Ads, 1975-1977
Box 43, Folder 13	Mecca, undated
Box 43, Folder 14	Melachrino, 1926-1927
Box 43, Folder 15	Merit, 1977-1997
Box 43, Folder 16	Milo Egyptian Cigarettes, 1915
Box 43, Folder 17	Mogul Ads, 1911-1911, undated
Box 43, Folder 18	More Cigarette, 1980-1983
Box 43, Folder 19	MS Ad, undated
Box 43, Folder 20	Newport, 1972-2016
Box 44, Folder 1	Newport, 1977-2017
Box 44, Folder 2	Newport (coupons), 1999-2016
Box 44, Folder 3	Now Cigarettes, 1977-1984
Box 44, Folder 4	Ogden's - Actors Cigarette Cards, undated
Box 44, Folder 5	Old Gold, 1928-1976, undated
Box 44, Folder 6	Omar, 1914-1921, undated
Box 44, Folder 7	Omni, 2002

Box 44, Folder 8	Pall Mall, 1923-2003
Box 44, Folder 9	Palina, 1925-06-29-1925-09-17
Box 44, Folder 10	Parliament, 1949-2003
Box 44, Folder 11	Phillip Morris, 1914-05-15-2000
Box 44, Folder 12	Piedmont, 1922-02-06-1927-04-25
Box 44, Folder 13	Postcards, 1998, undated
Box 44, Folder 14	Premier Cigarettes, 1988
Box 44, Folder 15	Raleigh, 1946-05-07-1983
Box 44, Folder 16	Ramses, 1915-1916, undated
Box 44, Folder 17	Real, 1977-1977, undated
Box 44, Folder 18	Red Band, 1922-02-17-1922-05-02
Box 44, Folder 19	Red Man, 1922-2000, undated
Box 44, Folder 20	Regent, 1949-11
Box 44, Folder 21	Richland, 1987-1991
Box 44, Folder 22	Ringling Bros. and Barnum & Bailey, 1953
Box 44, Folder 23	Rothmans, 1982-1983, undated
Box 44, Folder 24	Rubios, 1943
Box 44, Folder 25	Salem, 1973-2003, undated
Box 44, Folder 26	Sano, 1954-08-16-1954-11-01
Box 44, Folder 27	Senior Service, 1958
Box 44, Folder 28	Sensation, 1938
Box 44, Folder 29	Sequoia, 2001-2002

Box 44, Folder 30	Silk Cut, 1993-1993, undated
Box 44, Folder 31	Skoal "A Pinch Better", 1977-2017
Box 44, Folder 32	Skoal, 1981-2017, undated
Box 45, Folder 1	Spuds, 1929-1933, undated
Box 45, Folder 2	Sterling, 1984-1985, undated
Box 45, Folder 3	Superkings Cigarette Cards, undated
Box 45, Folder 4	Sweet Caporal, 1916-1916, undated
Box 45, Folder 5	Tall Cigarettes, 1976
Box 45, Folder 6	Tareyton, 1924-1980, undated
Box 45, Folder 7	Timber Wolf, 1999
Box 45, Folder 8	Tobacco Bloom, 1918
Box 45, Folder 9	Tonides, 1919-06-04
Box 45, Folder 10	Trend, undated
Box 45, Folder 11	Triumph, 1979-1981
Box 45, Folder 12	True, 1974-1989, undated
Box 45, Folder 13	Turkish Trophies, 1902-1903
Box 45, Folder 14	Tuxedo, 1914-1926, undated
Box 45, Folder 15	Vantage, 1974-1988, undated
Box 45, Folder 16	Various Brands A-D, 1935-2014, undated
Box 45, Folder 17	Various Brands E-G, 1946-1978, undated
Box 45, Folder 18	Various Brands H-K, 1917-1958, undated

Box 45, Folder 19	Various Brands L-M, 1917-1993
Box 45, Folder 20	Various Brands - Lorillards Magazine, 1909
Box 45, Folder 21	Various Brands Q-T, 1915-2014, undated
Box 45, Folder 22	Various Brands U-Z, 1989-2014, undated
Box 45, Folder 23	Viceroy, 1955-1984, undated
Box 45, Folder 24	Virginia Cigarettes, 1930
Box 45, Folder 25	Virginia Slims, 1972-1995
Box 45, Folder 26	Virginia Slims, 1985-2000
Box 45, Folder 27	Virginia Slims, 1985-2001
Box 45, Folder 28	W.D. & H.O Wills - Smoking Through the Ages Booklet, 1951
Box 45, Folder 29	Wilton, 1944-1951
Box 45, Folder 30	Winston, Miscellaneous, 1967-2017
Box 45, Folder 31	Winston, 1962-2003
Box 45, Folder 32	Yale, circa 1896, undated
Box 50, Folder 1	Abdulla, 1931-12-12
Box 50, Folder 2	Alpine, undated
Box 50, Folder 3	Astor, undated
Box 50, Folder 4	Avalon, 1939-01-28-1939-01-28, undated
Box 50, Folder 5	Belair, 1971-1972
Box 50, Folder 6	Benson & Hedges, 1966-1999, undated
Box 50, Folder 7	Camel, 1930-1947
Box 50, Folder 8	Camel, 1942-1952

Box 50, Folder 9	Camel, 1947-2005, undated
Box 50, Folder 10	Capri, 1989-1993
Box 50, Folder 11	Chesterfield, 1917-1965, undated
Box 51, Folder 1	Chesterfield ("Pleasure"), circa 1930s
Box 51, Folder 2	Colony Hundreds, 1967
Box 51, Folder 3	Consulate, undated
Box 51, Folder 4	Craven, 1925-06-17
Box 51, Folder 5	De Reszke, 1919
Box 51, Folder 6	Doral, 1970-1971
Box 51, Folder 7	Du Maurier, 1955-1966
Box 51, Folder 8	"Egyptian Deities" Ads, 1915-1925, undated
Box 51, Folder 9	Eve Cigarette Ads, 1970s, 1990s, undated
Box 51, Folder 10	Fatima, 1912-1915, undated
Box 51, Folder 11	GPC Cigarette Ads, 1999-06-28-1999-09-06
Box 51, Folder 12	Greys, 1919-05-03-1920-05-29
Box 51, Folder 13	Helmar, 1915-1919, undated
Box 51, Folder 14	Hit Parade Cigarette Ads, 1957-1957, undated
Box 51, Folder 15	Kent, 1957-1971, undated
Box 51, Folder 16	Kool, 1942-2006, undated
Box 51, Folder 17	L&M, 1957-1972, undated
Box 51, Folder 18	Lark, 1969-1972, undated

Box 51, Folder 19	Lucky Strike, 1921-06-2000
Box 51, Folder 20	Marlboro, 1941-2015, undated
Box 51, Folder 21	Matinée, 1957-1962
Box 51, Folder 22	Melachrino, 1926-1927
Box 51, Folder 23	Merit, 1999-1999, undated
Box 52, Folder 1	Montclair Ads, 1963-1991
Box 52, Folder 2	Multifilter, 1970-1973, undated
Box 52, Folder 3	Murad, 1905-1926, undated
Box 52, Folder 4	Newport, 1959-2016
Box 52, Folder 5	Oasis, 1960-1960, undated
Box 52, Folder 6	Old Gold, 1928-1972, undated
Box 52, Folder 7	Omar, 1915-1915, undated
Box 52, Folder 8	Pall Mall, 1940-1970
Box 52, Folder 9	Parliament, 1999-1999, undated
Box 52, Folder 10	Phillip Morris, 1947-05-08-1999, undated
Box 52, Folder 11	Phillip Morris Comic Strips, 1947-1952
Box 52, Folder 12	Players, undated
Box 52, Folder 13	Raleigh, 1970-09-04-1976
Box 52, Folder 14	Rothmans, 1966-1968
Box 52, Folder 15	Salem, 1957-2000, undated
Box 52, Folder 16	Silva Thins, 1970-1970, undated
Box 52, Folder 17	Spuds, 1932-1957

Box 45, Folder 38

Box 45, Folder 39

Box 45, Folder 40

Box 52, Folder 18	Tareyton, 1929-1966, undated	
Box 53, Folder 1	Tigra, undated	
Box 53, Folder 2	True, 1970-1972	
Box 53, Folder 3	Vantage, 1971-1984	
Box 53, Folder 4	Various Cigarette Ads, A-Z, 1974-1999, undated	
Box 53, Folder 5	Viceroy, 1957-1973, undated	
Box 53, Folder 6	Virginia Slims, 1975-2001	
Box 53, Folder 7	Winchester, 1933	
Box 53, Folder 8	Winston, 1956-2001	
Subseries 13.2: Cigars/Pipes		
Box 45, Folder 33	Cigars - Antonio y Cleopatra, undated	
Box 45, Folder 34	Cigars - Best & Russell's, undated	
Box 45, Folder 35	Cigars - Between the Acts, undated	
Box 45, Folder 36	Cigars - Blackstone, 1940s	
Box 45, Folder 37	Cigars - Calle Ocho, undated	

Cigars - C.A.O. International, Inc., undated

Cigars - Capitán Detueros, undated

Cigars - Cara Mia, undated

Box 46, Folder 1	Cigars - Cohiba, 2007
Box 46, Folder 2	Cigars - Continental, undated
Box 46, Folder 3	Cigars - Cremo, 1930
Box 46, Folder 4	Cigars - Dannemann, undated
Box 46, Folder 5	Cigars - Diana Silvius, 1996
Box 46, Folder 6	Cigars - Don Tomas, 1996-1997
Box 46, Folder 7	Cigars - Don Vito, undated
Box 46, Folder 8	Cigars - Dutch Masters, 1985
Box 46, Folder 9	Cigars - Erik Burgundy, 1970
Box 46, Folder 10	Cigars - Flor de Copan, undated
Box 46, Folder 11	Cigars - Fridays, 1975
Box 46, Folder 12	Cigars - General Arthur Cigar, undated
Box 46, Folder 12 Box 46, Folder 13	Cigars - General Arthur Cigar, undated  Cigars - Gold Label, 1970
Box 46, Folder 13	Cigars - Gold Label, 1970
Box 46, Folder 13 Box 46, Folder 14	Cigars - Gold Label, 1970 Cigars - Hav-A-Tampa, 1968
Box 46, Folder 13  Box 46, Folder 14  Box 46, Folder 15	Cigars - Gold Label, 1970  Cigars - Hav-A-Tampa, 1968  Cigars - John Ruskin, 1916-09-22
Box 46, Folder 13  Box 46, Folder 14  Box 46, Folder 15  Box 46, Folder 16	Cigars - Gold Label, 1970  Cigars - Hav-A-Tampa, 1968  Cigars - John Ruskin, 1916-09-22  Cigars - Macanudo, 1991-2010
Box 46, Folder 13  Box 46, Folder 14  Box 46, Folder 15  Box 46, Folder 16  Box 46, Folder 17	Cigars - Gold Label, 1970  Cigars - Hav-A-Tampa, 1968  Cigars - John Ruskin, 1916-09-22  Cigars - Macanudo, 1991-2010  Cigars - Misterio Cigarrillos, undated
Box 46, Folder 13  Box 46, Folder 14  Box 46, Folder 15  Box 46, Folder 16  Box 46, Folder 17  Box 46, Folder 18	Cigars - Gold Label, 1970  Cigars - Hav-A-Tampa, 1968  Cigars - John Ruskin, 1916-09-22  Cigars - Macanudo, 1991-2010  Cigars - Misterio Cigarrillos, undated  Cigars - Montecristo, 1970
Box 46, Folder 13  Box 46, Folder 14  Box 46, Folder 15  Box 46, Folder 16  Box 46, Folder 17  Box 46, Folder 18  Box 46, Folder 19	Cigars - Gold Label, 1970  Cigars - Hav-A-Tampa, 1968  Cigars - John Ruskin, 1916-09-22  Cigars - Macanudo, 1991-2010  Cigars - Misterio Cigarrillos, undated  Cigars - Montecristo, 1970  Cigars - Muriel, undated

Box 46, Folder 23	Cigars - Partagas Black, 2009
Box 46, Folder 24	Cigars - Phillies, 1959
Box 46, Folder 25	Cigars - Playboy, by Don Diego Cigars, 1997-1998
Box 46, Folder 26	Cigars - Robt. Burns, 1918-1920, undated
Box 46, Folder 27	Cigars - Room101, 2009
Box 46, Folder 28	Cigars - Siegel Cooper, undated
Box 46, Folder 29	Cigars - Swisher Sweets, undated
Box 46, Folder 30	Cigars - Tall N' Slim, undated
Box 46, Folder 31	Cigars - Tel & Tel, undated
Box 46, Folder 32	Cigars - Thompson Cigar Co., 1995-1997
Box 46, Folder 33	Cigars - Tiparillo, undated
Box 46, Folder 34	Cigars - Vasco Da Gama Cigars, 1998
Box 46, Folder 35	Cigars - VegaFina, undated
Box 46, Folder 36	Cigars - White Owl, 1937-1937, undated
Box 46, Folder 37	Cigars - Winchester, 1974
Box 46, Folder 38	Pipes - Edgeworth, 1929
Box 46, Folder 39	Pipes - Granger, 1930
Box 46, Folder 40	Pipes - Kaywoodie, 1941-1946
Box 46, Folder 41	Pipes - Klompen Kloggen, undated
Box 46, Folder 42	Pipes - Prince Albert, 1912-1940
Box 46, Folder 43	Pipes - Tuxedo, 1913-1917

Box 46, Folder 44	Pipes - Velvet, 1916-1922
Box 46, Folder 45	Pipes - Victoria, undated
Box 53, Folder 9	Cigars - Cigar Institute of America, undated
Box 53, Folder 10	Cigars - Dutch Masters, 1958
Box 53, Folder 11	Cigars - Lime Kiln Club, undated
Box 53, Folder 12	Cigars - Macanudo, 1995
Box 53, Folder 13	Cigars - Phillies, 1964
Box 53, Folder 14	Cigars - El Principe de Gales, 1906
Box 53, Folder 15	Cigars - El Producto, 1967
Box 53, Folder 16	Cigars - Robt. Burns, undated
Box 53, Folder 17	Cigars - Roi-Tan, undated
Box 53, Folder 18	Cigars - Tiparillo, 1969
Box 53, Folder 19	Cigars - Unidentified Ad, 1960
Box 53, Folder 20	Cigars - Various, A-O, 1995-1995, undated
Box 53, Folder 21	Cigars - Various, P-Z, 1997-1997, undated
Box 53, Folder 22	Cigars - Webster, 1943-1948
Box 53, Folder 23	Cigars - White Owl, 1967
Box 53, Folder 24	Pipes - Christian Peper, 1943
Box 53, Folder 25	Pipes - Kaywoodie, 1944-1947
Box 53, Folder 26	Pipes - Old Briar, 1930
Box 53, Folder 27	Pipes - Plaza, undated
Box 53, Folder 28	Pipes - Prince Albert, undated

Box 53, Folder 29 Pipes - Tuxedo, 1914-1916

Box 55, Folder 1 Cigars - Banners, undated

#### Subseries 13.3: E-Cigarettes & Related Products

Box 46, Folder 46 Arizer, 2015-2015, undated

Box 46, Folder 47 Bloom Farms (cannabis vaporizer), 2017

Box 46, Folder 48 Blu, 2012-2017

Box 46, Folder 49 Cloud Pen, 2015

Box 46, Folder 50 Da Vinci, 2015

Box 46, Folder 51 Dr. Scott's, 1887

Box 46, Folder 52 E-Swisher, 2013-2014

Box 46, Folder 53 Fin, 2012-2012, undated

Box 46, Folder 54 Green Smart Living, undated

Box 46, Folder 55 Haze Tech, 2015

Box 46, Folder 56 Indica, undated

Box 46, Folder 57 Magic - Flight, 2015

Box 46, Folder 58 Markten, 2014-2017

Box 46, Folder 59 New Cig Ads, 2003

Box 46, Folder 60 NJOY, 2012

Box 46, Folder 61 Open Vape, undated

Box 46, Folder 62 Pax, 2017

Box 46, Folder 63 R.J. Reynolds, 2003

Box 47, Folder 12

Box 47, Folder 13

Box 46, Folder 64	Source Vapes, 2016-2016, undated
Box 46, Folder 65	Vapir, 2016
Box 46, Folder 66	Vaporfection, 2015
Box 46, Folder 67	Vaporite, undated
Box 46, Folder 68	Newsweek - Special Edition "Vape Nation", 2016-07
Box 46, Folder 69	Vape Magazine, 2013-08-2013-09
Box 46, Folder 70	Vape Magazine (Excerpts), 2016-04-2016-06
Box 46, Folder 71	Vape Magazine (Excerpts), 2016-08-2016-12
Box 47, Folder 1	Vape Magazine (excerpts), 2017-01-2017-06, 2017-2017
Box 47, Folder 2	Vape Magazine (excerpts), undated
Subseries 13.4: Othe	er Tobacco Products
Box 47, Folder 3	Creek - Chewing Tobacco, 1998-2000, undated
Box 47, Folder 3	Creek - Chewing Tobacco, 1998-2000, undated
Box 47, Folder 3 Box 47, Folder 4	Creek - Chewing Tobacco, 1998-2000, undated  Duke's Mixture, 1912-10-12
Box 47, Folder 3 Box 47, Folder 4 Box 47, Folder 5	Creek - Chewing Tobacco, 1998-2000, undated  Duke's Mixture, 1912-10-12  Forked Deer Smoking Tobacco, 1912
Box 47, Folder 3  Box 47, Folder 4  Box 47, Folder 5  Box 47, Folder 6	Creek - Chewing Tobacco, 1998-2000, undated  Duke's Mixture, 1912-10-12  Forked Deer Smoking Tobacco, 1912  Grizzly (snuff), 2012-2017
Box 47, Folder 3  Box 47, Folder 4  Box 47, Folder 5  Box 47, Folder 6  Box 47, Folder 7	Creek - Chewing Tobacco, 1998-2000, undated  Duke's Mixture, 1912-10-12  Forked Deer Smoking Tobacco, 1912  Grizzly (snuff), 2012-2017  Job Cigarette Paper Ads, 1988-1988, undated
Box 47, Folder 3  Box 47, Folder 4  Box 47, Folder 5  Box 47, Folder 6  Box 47, Folder 7  Box 47, Folder 8	Creek - Chewing Tobacco, 1998-2000, undated  Duke's Mixture, 1912-10-12  Forked Deer Smoking Tobacco, 1912  Grizzly (snuff), 2012-2017  Job Cigarette Paper Ads, 1988-1988, undated  Joker (rolling papers), 2004
Box 47, Folder 3  Box 47, Folder 4  Box 47, Folder 5  Box 47, Folder 6  Box 47, Folder 7  Box 47, Folder 8  Box 47, Folder 9	Creek - Chewing Tobacco, 1998-2000, undated  Duke's Mixture, 1912-10-12  Forked Deer Smoking Tobacco, 1912  Grizzly (snuff), 2012-2017  Job Cigarette Paper Ads, 1988-1988, undated  Joker (rolling papers), 2004  Klondike Snuff, 2008

Madeira, undated

Nigger Hair, undated

Box 47, Folder 14	Oliver Twist, undated
Box 47, Folder 15	Photo - Woman Harvesting Tobacco, undated
Box 47, Folder 16	Piper Chewing Tobacco, 1914
Box 47, Folder 17	Red Cross (P. Lorilard & Co.), undated
Box 47, Folder 18	Red Man Chewing Tobacco, 1980-1985, undated
Box 47, Folder 19	Redwood Tobacco, 1998
Box 47, Folder 20	Refined RJR Tobacco, undated
Box 47, Folder 21	Rooster (smokeless tobacco), 1999-2001
Box 47, Folder 22	Smoking Sambo, undated
Box 47, Folder 23	Standard of the World, undated
Box 47, Folder 24	Tobacco - A Vital U.S. Industry, undated
Box 47, Folder 25	Walnut Pipe - Tobacco, 1945
Box 53, Folder 30	Copenhagen Snuff, 1996-2001
Box 53, Folder 31	Duke's, 1916-1916, undated
Box 53, Folder 32	Model Smoking Tobacco Ads, 1942-1942, undated
Box 53, Folder 33	Moonlight Tobacco Co., 1997
Box 53, Folder 34	Pedro Cut Plug, undated
Box 53, Folder 35	Red Man, undated
Box 53, Folder 36	Tuxedo, undated
Box 53, Folder 37	The Wellman & Dwire Tobacco Co., undated

## Subseries 13.5: Smoking-related

Box 47, Folder 26	"Aged Indian Woman Smokes", 1930-03-16
Box 47, Folder 27	Gins for Mouth Breath, undated
Box 47, Folder 28	Lifesavers - fresh breath after cigarettes, undated
Box 47, Folder 29	Listerine Tooth Paste - Tobacco Mouth, undated
Box 47, Folder 30	Medico Cigarette Stand, undated
Box 47, Folder 31	NicoDerm CQ, 1992-1998
Box 47, Folder 32	Nicorette Gum Ads, 1997
Box 47, Folder 33	Postcards & Greeting Cards, undated
Box 47, Folder 34	R.J. Reynolds Tobacco Co., undated
Box 47, Folder 35	R.J. Reynolds - Visitors Pass, 1932
Box 47, Folder 36	Smoker's Survey, 1991-1992
Box 47, Folder 37	Stresstabs Ads, 1979
Box 47, Folder 38	Topol Ads (toothpaste), 1990
Box 47, Folder 39	
Box 11, 1 diddi dd	United States Tobacco Company (snuff), undated
Box 47, Folder 40	United States Tobacco Company (snuff), undated Wrigley's Chewing Gum, 1991, 1997
Box 47, Folder 40	Wrigley's Chewing Gum, 1991, 1997
Box 47, Folder 40 Box 54, Folder 1	Wrigley's Chewing Gum, 1991, 1997  Durham, 1917-05
Box 47, Folder 40 Box 54, Folder 1 Box 54, Folder 2	Wrigley's Chewing Gum, 1991, 1997  Durham, 1917-05  Lifetime Radio, 1960-04
Box 47, Folder 40  Box 54, Folder 1  Box 54, Folder 2  Box 54, Folder 3	Wrigley's Chewing Gum, 1991, 1997  Durham, 1917-05  Lifetime Radio, 1960-04  Ludens, 1928
Box 47, Folder 40  Box 54, Folder 1  Box 54, Folder 2  Box 54, Folder 3  Box 54, Folder 4	Wrigley's Chewing Gum, 1991, 1997  Durham, 1917-05  Lifetime Radio, 1960-04  Ludens, 1928  Menthol Cough Drops, undated

Box 54, Folder 8	"Smoking Kid Grows Up" Article, undated
Box 54, Folder 9	Texaco Motor Oil, undated
Box 54, Folder 10	Various articles about smoking, 1925-07-16-1960, undated
Box 54, Folder 11	Various lighters, 1952-03-15, undated
Subseries 13.6: Non-English Materials	
Box 47, Folder 41	Accord Cigarettes (French), 1982
Box 47, Folder 42	Avanti (French), undated
Box 47, Folder 43	Benson and Hedges (Arabic), undated
Box 47, Folder 44	Dunhill (French), undated
Box 47, Folder 45	Dunhill (Greek), undated
Box 47, Folder 46	Export "A" (Romanian Ad), undated
Box 47, Folder 47	Gauloises Ads (French), 1980-2004, undated
Box 47, Folder 48	Gold Coast (French), 1992
Box 47, Folder 49	International News (French), 1980-1985
Box 47, Folder 50	Kent (Greek), 1998-1998, undated
Box 47, Folder 51	Kool (French), 1989
Box 47, Folder 52	Meccarillos / International News (French), undated
Box 47, Folder 53	Millbank (French), 1924-02-18
Box 47, Folder 54	Philip Morris (French), 1983, 1991
Box 47, Folder 55	Senior Service (Greek Ads), 1990-2001
Box 47, Folder 56	Stamps (South Africa / Bophuthatswana), 1980

Box 47, Folder 57	Various German Cigarette Ads, 1929-1997, undated
Box 47, Folder 58	Various Greek Cigarette Ads, 2002-2002, undated
Box 49, Folder 1	Der Weltkrieg, 1914-1918
Box 54, Folder 12	Arabic Cigarette Ads, undated
Box 54, Folder 13	Arabic Cigarette Ads, undated
Box 54, Folder 14	Chinese Cigarette Ads, undated
Box 54, Folder 15	French Cigarette Ads, 1920s-1980s, undated
Box 54, Folder 16	Greek Cigarette Ads, 1966-1967
Box 54, Folder 17	Hebrew Cigarette Ads, undated
Box 54, Folder 18	Russian Cigarette Ads, 2000-2012, undated
Box 54, Folder 19	Spanish Cigarette Ads, 1935-1968, undated
Box 55, Folder 2	French Tobacco and Cigarette Ad, undated
Box 55, Folder 3	Russian Cigarette Ads, undated
Subseries 13.7: Anti-	-Smoking
Box 48, Folder 1	American Lung Association Pamphlet, undated
Box 48, Folder 2	Anti-Tabacco Journal, 1872
Box 48, Folder 3	Anti-Smoking Magazine Ads, 1984-2004, undated
Box 48, Folder 4	Anti-Smoking Newspaper Ads, 1895-1927, undated
Box 48, Folder 5	"The Berenstain Bears Scouts and the Sinister Smoke Ring", 1997
Box 48, Folder 6	Canadian Council on Smoking and Health, 1991-1991, undated
Box 48, Folder 7	The Cigarette (anti-smoking pamphlet), undated
Box 48, Folder 8	The Cigarette; The Most Injurious Form of Tobacco, undated

Box 48, Folder 9	Comic books, 1970s-1980s
Box 48, Folder 10	Comic books, 1990s-2000s, undated
Box 48, Folder 11	Comic strips, 1916-2000
Box 48, Folder 12	E-Cigarettes: The Big "?", 2013
Box 48, Folder 13	H.M. Government Anti-Smoking Ad, undated
Box 48, Folder 14	"Smoking Causes Cancer" Ads, 1998-1998, undated
Box 48, Folder 15	"Stop Smoking for Life" Video, 1987
Box 48, Folder 16	Take 10 Anti-Smoking Ads, 1999-2000
Box 48, Folder 17	Tobacco: Biology & Politics Magazine, 1992
Box 54, Folder 20	The Anti-Tobacco Gem, 1896-08
Box 54, Folder 21	Anti-Tobacco Posters, 1964-2006, undated
Box 54, Folder 22	Bantron Smoking Deterrent Tablets, undated
Box 54, Folder 23	"Music to Help You Stop Smoking" Vinyl Record, 1964

Return to Table of Contents